
Laboratory:
WearCheck Canada Inc.
C8-1175 Appleby Line
Burlington, ON L7L 5H9
CANADA

Ship To:
 Ox Fleet Care
466 Highway 52
Dundas, ON L9H 5E2
CANADA

L 9 H 5 E 2

  Carton Contents:
12 x Sample Bottles
12 x Sample Mailers
12 x Sample Information Forms (SIFs)
SIF# WC0842823 to WC0842834

W C - M O B - 1

scan to track samples from this carton and/or to manage these sample kits

 216703
 CARTON ID

place on return shipping box

ID# 216703

keep for your records  * THESE LABELS PEEL OFF *

ID# 216703

scan to track carton/samples

Customer:

Shipped:

https://wcoa.de?m=tc&c=216703&p=7271
CID:216703
https://wcoa.de?m=tc&c=216703&p=7271


!

CUSTOMER CODE: OXFBUR

EMAIL/ATTN:

UNIT No.:
ENGINE MAKE: ___________ MODEL:

WORK ORDER #:

OIL BRAND & GRADE:

SAMPLE DATE: _____________MM / DD / YY

TIME UNITS: Hours / Kilometers / Miles / Other

TIME ON UNIT: _________________

TIME ON OIL: ___________________ CHANGED: YES / NO

TIME ON FILTER: _______________ SERVICED: YES / NO

SCAN TO COMPLETE ON-LINE

WC0842823

 WC sample kits will be replaced with unused kits if defective in manufacture, labeling, or packaging,
or if lost by us or any associate company even though by negligence or other fault. WC shall not be
liable or responsible for the future performance or failure of any engine, piece of equipment or
material involved in any test or sample.  The Company makes no warranties, representations, or
guaranties with respect to the performance of any such engine, piece of equipment, or material.

  AFFIX MACHINE LABEL OR COMPLETE THIS INFORMATION

 Comments:

1000-014Add Tests: 

PLACE COMPLETED FORM IN MAILER (DON`T STICK TO MAILER)

KEEP FOR TRACKING THIS SAMPLE

WC0842823

scan to track sample

ID or S/N:

Sample Date:

STICK ON BOTTLE

WC0842823

https://wcoa.de?m=st&s=2357701&p=7271&sn=WC0842823
https://wcoa.de?m=st&s=2357701&p=7271&sn=WC0842823
SN:WC0842823


!

CUSTOMER CODE: OXFBUR

EMAIL/ATTN:

UNIT No.:
ENGINE MAKE: ___________ MODEL:

WORK ORDER #:

OIL BRAND & GRADE:

SAMPLE DATE: _____________MM / DD / YY

TIME UNITS: Hours / Kilometers / Miles / Other

TIME ON UNIT: _________________

TIME ON OIL: ___________________ CHANGED: YES / NO

TIME ON FILTER: _______________ SERVICED: YES / NO

SCAN TO COMPLETE ON-LINE

WC0842824

 WC sample kits will be replaced with unused kits if defective in manufacture, labeling, or packaging,
or if lost by us or any associate company even though by negligence or other fault. WC shall not be
liable or responsible for the future performance or failure of any engine, piece of equipment or
material involved in any test or sample.  The Company makes no warranties, representations, or
guaranties with respect to the performance of any such engine, piece of equipment, or material.

  AFFIX MACHINE LABEL OR COMPLETE THIS INFORMATION

 Comments:

1000-014Add Tests: 

PLACE COMPLETED FORM IN MAILER (DON`T STICK TO MAILER)

KEEP FOR TRACKING THIS SAMPLE

WC0842824

scan to track sample

ID or S/N:

Sample Date:

STICK ON BOTTLE

WC0842824

https://wcoa.de?m=st&s=2357702&p=9607&sn=WC0842824
https://wcoa.de?m=st&s=2357702&p=9607&sn=WC0842824
SN:WC0842824


!

CUSTOMER CODE: OXFBUR

EMAIL/ATTN:

UNIT No.:
ENGINE MAKE: ___________ MODEL:

WORK ORDER #:

OIL BRAND & GRADE:

SAMPLE DATE: _____________MM / DD / YY

TIME UNITS: Hours / Kilometers / Miles / Other

TIME ON UNIT: _________________

TIME ON OIL: ___________________ CHANGED: YES / NO

TIME ON FILTER: _______________ SERVICED: YES / NO

SCAN TO COMPLETE ON-LINE

WC0842825

 WC sample kits will be replaced with unused kits if defective in manufacture, labeling, or packaging,
or if lost by us or any associate company even though by negligence or other fault. WC shall not be
liable or responsible for the future performance or failure of any engine, piece of equipment or
material involved in any test or sample.  The Company makes no warranties, representations, or
guaranties with respect to the performance of any such engine, piece of equipment, or material.

  AFFIX MACHINE LABEL OR COMPLETE THIS INFORMATION

 Comments:

1000-014Add Tests: 

PLACE COMPLETED FORM IN MAILER (DON`T STICK TO MAILER)

KEEP FOR TRACKING THIS SAMPLE

WC0842825

scan to track sample

ID or S/N:

Sample Date:

STICK ON BOTTLE

WC0842825

https://wcoa.de?m=st&s=2357703&p=4474&sn=WC0842825
https://wcoa.de?m=st&s=2357703&p=4474&sn=WC0842825
SN:WC0842825


!

CUSTOMER CODE: OXFBUR

EMAIL/ATTN:

UNIT No.:
ENGINE MAKE: ___________ MODEL:

WORK ORDER #:

OIL BRAND & GRADE:

SAMPLE DATE: _____________MM / DD / YY

TIME UNITS: Hours / Kilometers / Miles / Other

TIME ON UNIT: _________________

TIME ON OIL: ___________________ CHANGED: YES / NO

TIME ON FILTER: _______________ SERVICED: YES / NO

SCAN TO COMPLETE ON-LINE

WC0842826

 WC sample kits will be replaced with unused kits if defective in manufacture, labeling, or packaging,
or if lost by us or any associate company even though by negligence or other fault. WC shall not be
liable or responsible for the future performance or failure of any engine, piece of equipment or
material involved in any test or sample.  The Company makes no warranties, representations, or
guaranties with respect to the performance of any such engine, piece of equipment, or material.

  AFFIX MACHINE LABEL OR COMPLETE THIS INFORMATION

 Comments:

1000-014Add Tests: 

PLACE COMPLETED FORM IN MAILER (DON`T STICK TO MAILER)

KEEP FOR TRACKING THIS SAMPLE

WC0842826

scan to track sample

ID or S/N:

Sample Date:

STICK ON BOTTLE

WC0842826

https://wcoa.de?m=st&s=2357704&p=1944&sn=WC0842826
https://wcoa.de?m=st&s=2357704&p=1944&sn=WC0842826
SN:WC0842826


!

CUSTOMER CODE: OXFBUR

EMAIL/ATTN:

UNIT No.:
ENGINE MAKE: ___________ MODEL:

WORK ORDER #:

OIL BRAND & GRADE:

SAMPLE DATE: _____________MM / DD / YY

TIME UNITS: Hours / Kilometers / Miles / Other

TIME ON UNIT: _________________

TIME ON OIL: ___________________ CHANGED: YES / NO

TIME ON FILTER: _______________ SERVICED: YES / NO

SCAN TO COMPLETE ON-LINE

WC0842827

 WC sample kits will be replaced with unused kits if defective in manufacture, labeling, or packaging,
or if lost by us or any associate company even though by negligence or other fault. WC shall not be
liable or responsible for the future performance or failure of any engine, piece of equipment or
material involved in any test or sample.  The Company makes no warranties, representations, or
guaranties with respect to the performance of any such engine, piece of equipment, or material.

  AFFIX MACHINE LABEL OR COMPLETE THIS INFORMATION

 Comments:

1000-014Add Tests: 

PLACE COMPLETED FORM IN MAILER (DON`T STICK TO MAILER)

KEEP FOR TRACKING THIS SAMPLE

WC0842827

scan to track sample

ID or S/N:

Sample Date:

STICK ON BOTTLE

WC0842827

https://wcoa.de?m=st&s=2357705&p=6491&sn=WC0842827
https://wcoa.de?m=st&s=2357705&p=6491&sn=WC0842827
SN:WC0842827


!

CUSTOMER CODE: OXFBUR

EMAIL/ATTN:

UNIT No.:
ENGINE MAKE: ___________ MODEL:

WORK ORDER #:

OIL BRAND & GRADE:

SAMPLE DATE: _____________MM / DD / YY

TIME UNITS: Hours / Kilometers / Miles / Other

TIME ON UNIT: _________________

TIME ON OIL: ___________________ CHANGED: YES / NO

TIME ON FILTER: _______________ SERVICED: YES / NO

SCAN TO COMPLETE ON-LINE

WC0842828

 WC sample kits will be replaced with unused kits if defective in manufacture, labeling, or packaging,
or if lost by us or any associate company even though by negligence or other fault. WC shall not be
liable or responsible for the future performance or failure of any engine, piece of equipment or
material involved in any test or sample.  The Company makes no warranties, representations, or
guaranties with respect to the performance of any such engine, piece of equipment, or material.

  AFFIX MACHINE LABEL OR COMPLETE THIS INFORMATION

 Comments:

1000-014Add Tests: 

PLACE COMPLETED FORM IN MAILER (DON`T STICK TO MAILER)

KEEP FOR TRACKING THIS SAMPLE

WC0842828

scan to track sample

ID or S/N:

Sample Date:

STICK ON BOTTLE

WC0842828

https://wcoa.de?m=st&s=2357706&p=1099&sn=WC0842828
https://wcoa.de?m=st&s=2357706&p=1099&sn=WC0842828
SN:WC0842828


!

CUSTOMER CODE: OXFBUR

EMAIL/ATTN:

UNIT No.:
ENGINE MAKE: ___________ MODEL:

WORK ORDER #:

OIL BRAND & GRADE:

SAMPLE DATE: _____________MM / DD / YY

TIME UNITS: Hours / Kilometers / Miles / Other

TIME ON UNIT: _________________

TIME ON OIL: ___________________ CHANGED: YES / NO

TIME ON FILTER: _______________ SERVICED: YES / NO

SCAN TO COMPLETE ON-LINE

WC0842829

 WC sample kits will be replaced with unused kits if defective in manufacture, labeling, or packaging,
or if lost by us or any associate company even though by negligence or other fault. WC shall not be
liable or responsible for the future performance or failure of any engine, piece of equipment or
material involved in any test or sample.  The Company makes no warranties, representations, or
guaranties with respect to the performance of any such engine, piece of equipment, or material.

  AFFIX MACHINE LABEL OR COMPLETE THIS INFORMATION

 Comments:

1000-014Add Tests: 

PLACE COMPLETED FORM IN MAILER (DON`T STICK TO MAILER)

KEEP FOR TRACKING THIS SAMPLE

WC0842829

scan to track sample

ID or S/N:

Sample Date:

STICK ON BOTTLE

WC0842829

https://wcoa.de?m=st&s=2357707&p=4902&sn=WC0842829
https://wcoa.de?m=st&s=2357707&p=4902&sn=WC0842829
SN:WC0842829


!

CUSTOMER CODE: OXFBUR

EMAIL/ATTN:

UNIT No.:
ENGINE MAKE: ___________ MODEL:

WORK ORDER #:

OIL BRAND & GRADE:

SAMPLE DATE: _____________MM / DD / YY

TIME UNITS: Hours / Kilometers / Miles / Other

TIME ON UNIT: _________________

TIME ON OIL: ___________________ CHANGED: YES / NO

TIME ON FILTER: _______________ SERVICED: YES / NO

SCAN TO COMPLETE ON-LINE

WC0842830

 WC sample kits will be replaced with unused kits if defective in manufacture, labeling, or packaging,
or if lost by us or any associate company even though by negligence or other fault. WC shall not be
liable or responsible for the future performance or failure of any engine, piece of equipment or
material involved in any test or sample.  The Company makes no warranties, representations, or
guaranties with respect to the performance of any such engine, piece of equipment, or material.

  AFFIX MACHINE LABEL OR COMPLETE THIS INFORMATION

 Comments:

1000-014Add Tests: 

PLACE COMPLETED FORM IN MAILER (DON`T STICK TO MAILER)

KEEP FOR TRACKING THIS SAMPLE

WC0842830

scan to track sample

ID or S/N:

Sample Date:

STICK ON BOTTLE

WC0842830

https://wcoa.de?m=st&s=2357708&p=4220&sn=WC0842830
https://wcoa.de?m=st&s=2357708&p=4220&sn=WC0842830
SN:WC0842830


!

CUSTOMER CODE: OXFBUR

EMAIL/ATTN:

UNIT No.:
ENGINE MAKE: ___________ MODEL:

WORK ORDER #:

OIL BRAND & GRADE:

SAMPLE DATE: _____________MM / DD / YY

TIME UNITS: Hours / Kilometers / Miles / Other

TIME ON UNIT: _________________

TIME ON OIL: ___________________ CHANGED: YES / NO

TIME ON FILTER: _______________ SERVICED: YES / NO

SCAN TO COMPLETE ON-LINE

WC0842831

 WC sample kits will be replaced with unused kits if defective in manufacture, labeling, or packaging,
or if lost by us or any associate company even though by negligence or other fault. WC shall not be
liable or responsible for the future performance or failure of any engine, piece of equipment or
material involved in any test or sample.  The Company makes no warranties, representations, or
guaranties with respect to the performance of any such engine, piece of equipment, or material.

  AFFIX MACHINE LABEL OR COMPLETE THIS INFORMATION

 Comments:

1000-014Add Tests: 

PLACE COMPLETED FORM IN MAILER (DON`T STICK TO MAILER)

KEEP FOR TRACKING THIS SAMPLE

WC0842831

scan to track sample

ID or S/N:

Sample Date:

STICK ON BOTTLE

WC0842831

https://wcoa.de?m=st&s=2357709&p=6150&sn=WC0842831
https://wcoa.de?m=st&s=2357709&p=6150&sn=WC0842831
SN:WC0842831


!

CUSTOMER CODE: OXFBUR

EMAIL/ATTN:

UNIT No.:
ENGINE MAKE: ___________ MODEL:

WORK ORDER #:

OIL BRAND & GRADE:

SAMPLE DATE: _____________MM / DD / YY

TIME UNITS: Hours / Kilometers / Miles / Other

TIME ON UNIT: _________________

TIME ON OIL: ___________________ CHANGED: YES / NO

TIME ON FILTER: _______________ SERVICED: YES / NO

SCAN TO COMPLETE ON-LINE

WC0842832

 WC sample kits will be replaced with unused kits if defective in manufacture, labeling, or packaging,
or if lost by us or any associate company even though by negligence or other fault. WC shall not be
liable or responsible for the future performance or failure of any engine, piece of equipment or
material involved in any test or sample.  The Company makes no warranties, representations, or
guaranties with respect to the performance of any such engine, piece of equipment, or material.

  AFFIX MACHINE LABEL OR COMPLETE THIS INFORMATION

 Comments:

1000-014Add Tests: 

PLACE COMPLETED FORM IN MAILER (DON`T STICK TO MAILER)

KEEP FOR TRACKING THIS SAMPLE

WC0842832

scan to track sample

ID or S/N:

Sample Date:

STICK ON BOTTLE

WC0842832

https://wcoa.de?m=st&s=2357710&p=9132&sn=WC0842832
https://wcoa.de?m=st&s=2357710&p=9132&sn=WC0842832
SN:WC0842832


!

CUSTOMER CODE: OXFBUR

EMAIL/ATTN:

UNIT No.:
ENGINE MAKE: ___________ MODEL:

WORK ORDER #:

OIL BRAND & GRADE:

SAMPLE DATE: _____________MM / DD / YY

TIME UNITS: Hours / Kilometers / Miles / Other

TIME ON UNIT: _________________

TIME ON OIL: ___________________ CHANGED: YES / NO

TIME ON FILTER: _______________ SERVICED: YES / NO

SCAN TO COMPLETE ON-LINE

WC0842833

 WC sample kits will be replaced with unused kits if defective in manufacture, labeling, or packaging,
or if lost by us or any associate company even though by negligence or other fault. WC shall not be
liable or responsible for the future performance or failure of any engine, piece of equipment or
material involved in any test or sample.  The Company makes no warranties, representations, or
guaranties with respect to the performance of any such engine, piece of equipment, or material.

  AFFIX MACHINE LABEL OR COMPLETE THIS INFORMATION

 Comments:

1000-014Add Tests: 

PLACE COMPLETED FORM IN MAILER (DON`T STICK TO MAILER)

KEEP FOR TRACKING THIS SAMPLE

WC0842833

scan to track sample

ID or S/N:

Sample Date:

STICK ON BOTTLE

WC0842833

https://wcoa.de?m=st&s=2357711&p=4167&sn=WC0842833
https://wcoa.de?m=st&s=2357711&p=4167&sn=WC0842833
SN:WC0842833


!

CUSTOMER CODE: OXFBUR

EMAIL/ATTN:

UNIT No.:
ENGINE MAKE: ___________ MODEL:

WORK ORDER #:

OIL BRAND & GRADE:

SAMPLE DATE: _____________MM / DD / YY

TIME UNITS: Hours / Kilometers / Miles / Other

TIME ON UNIT: _________________

TIME ON OIL: ___________________ CHANGED: YES / NO

TIME ON FILTER: _______________ SERVICED: YES / NO

SCAN TO COMPLETE ON-LINE

WC0842834

 WC sample kits will be replaced with unused kits if defective in manufacture, labeling, or packaging,
or if lost by us or any associate company even though by negligence or other fault. WC shall not be
liable or responsible for the future performance or failure of any engine, piece of equipment or
material involved in any test or sample.  The Company makes no warranties, representations, or
guaranties with respect to the performance of any such engine, piece of equipment, or material.

  AFFIX MACHINE LABEL OR COMPLETE THIS INFORMATION

 Comments:

1000-014Add Tests: 

PLACE COMPLETED FORM IN MAILER (DON`T STICK TO MAILER)

KEEP FOR TRACKING THIS SAMPLE

WC0842834

scan to track sample

ID or S/N:

Sample Date:

STICK ON BOTTLE

WC0842834

https://wcoa.de?m=st&s=2357712&p=3693&sn=WC0842834
https://wcoa.de?m=st&s=2357712&p=3693&sn=WC0842834
SN:WC0842834


Laboratory:
WearCheck Canada Inc.
C8-1175 Appleby Line
Burlington, ON L7L 5H9
CANADA

Ship To:
 Ox Fleet Care
466 Highway 52
Dundas, ON L9H 5E2
CANADA L 9 H 5 E 2

  Carton Contents:
12 x Sample Bottles
12 x Sample Mailers
12 x Sample Information Forms (SIFs)
SIF# WC0842835 to WC0842846

W C - M O B - 1

scan to track samples from this carton and/or to manage these sample kits

 216704
 CARTON ID

place on return shipping box

ID# 216704

keep for your records  * THESE LABELS PEEL OFF *

ID# 216704

scan to track carton/samples

Customer:

Shipped:

https://wcoa.de?m=tc&c=216704&p=7309
CID:216704
https://wcoa.de?m=tc&c=216704&p=7309


!

CUSTOMER CODE: OXFBUR

EMAIL/ATTN:

UNIT No.:
ENGINE MAKE: ___________ MODEL:

WORK ORDER #:

OIL BRAND & GRADE:

SAMPLE DATE: _____________MM / DD / YY

TIME UNITS: Hours / Kilometers / Miles / Other

TIME ON UNIT: _________________

TIME ON OIL: ___________________ CHANGED: YES / NO

TIME ON FILTER: _______________ SERVICED: YES / NO

SCAN TO COMPLETE ON-LINE

WC0842835

 WC sample kits will be replaced with unused kits if defective in manufacture, labeling, or packaging,
or if lost by us or any associate company even though by negligence or other fault. WC shall not be
liable or responsible for the future performance or failure of any engine, piece of equipment or
material involved in any test or sample.  The Company makes no warranties, representations, or
guaranties with respect to the performance of any such engine, piece of equipment, or material.

  AFFIX MACHINE LABEL OR COMPLETE THIS INFORMATION

 Comments:

1000-014Add Tests: 

PLACE COMPLETED FORM IN MAILER (DON`T STICK TO MAILER)

KEEP FOR TRACKING THIS SAMPLE

WC0842835

scan to track sample

ID or S/N:

Sample Date:

STICK ON BOTTLE

WC0842835

https://wcoa.de?m=st&s=2357713&p=7309&sn=WC0842835
https://wcoa.de?m=st&s=2357713&p=7309&sn=WC0842835
SN:WC0842835


!

CUSTOMER CODE: OXFBUR

EMAIL/ATTN:

UNIT No.:
ENGINE MAKE: ___________ MODEL:

WORK ORDER #:

OIL BRAND & GRADE:

SAMPLE DATE: _____________MM / DD / YY

TIME UNITS: Hours / Kilometers / Miles / Other

TIME ON UNIT: _________________

TIME ON OIL: ___________________ CHANGED: YES / NO

TIME ON FILTER: _______________ SERVICED: YES / NO

SCAN TO COMPLETE ON-LINE

WC0842836

 WC sample kits will be replaced with unused kits if defective in manufacture, labeling, or packaging,
or if lost by us or any associate company even though by negligence or other fault. WC shall not be
liable or responsible for the future performance or failure of any engine, piece of equipment or
material involved in any test or sample.  The Company makes no warranties, representations, or
guaranties with respect to the performance of any such engine, piece of equipment, or material.

  AFFIX MACHINE LABEL OR COMPLETE THIS INFORMATION

 Comments:

1000-014Add Tests: 

PLACE COMPLETED FORM IN MAILER (DON`T STICK TO MAILER)

KEEP FOR TRACKING THIS SAMPLE

WC0842836

scan to track sample

ID or S/N:

Sample Date:

STICK ON BOTTLE

WC0842836

https://wcoa.de?m=st&s=2357714&p=448&sn=WC0842836
https://wcoa.de?m=st&s=2357714&p=448&sn=WC0842836
SN:WC0842836


!

CUSTOMER CODE: OXFBUR

EMAIL/ATTN:

UNIT No.:
ENGINE MAKE: ___________ MODEL:

WORK ORDER #:

OIL BRAND & GRADE:

SAMPLE DATE: _____________MM / DD / YY

TIME UNITS: Hours / Kilometers / Miles / Other

TIME ON UNIT: _________________

TIME ON OIL: ___________________ CHANGED: YES / NO

TIME ON FILTER: _______________ SERVICED: YES / NO

SCAN TO COMPLETE ON-LINE

WC0842837

 WC sample kits will be replaced with unused kits if defective in manufacture, labeling, or packaging,
or if lost by us or any associate company even though by negligence or other fault. WC shall not be
liable or responsible for the future performance or failure of any engine, piece of equipment or
material involved in any test or sample.  The Company makes no warranties, representations, or
guaranties with respect to the performance of any such engine, piece of equipment, or material.

  AFFIX MACHINE LABEL OR COMPLETE THIS INFORMATION

 Comments:

1000-014Add Tests: 

PLACE COMPLETED FORM IN MAILER (DON`T STICK TO MAILER)

KEEP FOR TRACKING THIS SAMPLE

WC0842837

scan to track sample

ID or S/N:

Sample Date:

STICK ON BOTTLE

WC0842837

https://wcoa.de?m=st&s=2357715&p=3445&sn=WC0842837
https://wcoa.de?m=st&s=2357715&p=3445&sn=WC0842837
SN:WC0842837


!

CUSTOMER CODE: OXFBUR

EMAIL/ATTN:

UNIT No.:
ENGINE MAKE: ___________ MODEL:

WORK ORDER #:

OIL BRAND & GRADE:

SAMPLE DATE: _____________MM / DD / YY

TIME UNITS: Hours / Kilometers / Miles / Other

TIME ON UNIT: _________________

TIME ON OIL: ___________________ CHANGED: YES / NO

TIME ON FILTER: _______________ SERVICED: YES / NO

SCAN TO COMPLETE ON-LINE

WC0842838

 WC sample kits will be replaced with unused kits if defective in manufacture, labeling, or packaging,
or if lost by us or any associate company even though by negligence or other fault. WC shall not be
liable or responsible for the future performance or failure of any engine, piece of equipment or
material involved in any test or sample.  The Company makes no warranties, representations, or
guaranties with respect to the performance of any such engine, piece of equipment, or material.

  AFFIX MACHINE LABEL OR COMPLETE THIS INFORMATION

 Comments:

1000-014Add Tests: 

PLACE COMPLETED FORM IN MAILER (DON`T STICK TO MAILER)

KEEP FOR TRACKING THIS SAMPLE

WC0842838

scan to track sample

ID or S/N:

Sample Date:

STICK ON BOTTLE

WC0842838

https://wcoa.de?m=st&s=2357716&p=6915&sn=WC0842838
https://wcoa.de?m=st&s=2357716&p=6915&sn=WC0842838
SN:WC0842838


!

CUSTOMER CODE: OXFBUR

EMAIL/ATTN:

UNIT No.:
ENGINE MAKE: ___________ MODEL:

WORK ORDER #:

OIL BRAND & GRADE:

SAMPLE DATE: _____________MM / DD / YY

TIME UNITS: Hours / Kilometers / Miles / Other

TIME ON UNIT: _________________

TIME ON OIL: ___________________ CHANGED: YES / NO

TIME ON FILTER: _______________ SERVICED: YES / NO

SCAN TO COMPLETE ON-LINE

WC0842839

 WC sample kits will be replaced with unused kits if defective in manufacture, labeling, or packaging,
or if lost by us or any associate company even though by negligence or other fault. WC shall not be
liable or responsible for the future performance or failure of any engine, piece of equipment or
material involved in any test or sample.  The Company makes no warranties, representations, or
guaranties with respect to the performance of any such engine, piece of equipment, or material.

  AFFIX MACHINE LABEL OR COMPLETE THIS INFORMATION

 Comments:

1000-014Add Tests: 

PLACE COMPLETED FORM IN MAILER (DON`T STICK TO MAILER)

KEEP FOR TRACKING THIS SAMPLE

WC0842839

scan to track sample

ID or S/N:

Sample Date:

STICK ON BOTTLE

WC0842839

https://wcoa.de?m=st&s=2357717&p=5676&sn=WC0842839
https://wcoa.de?m=st&s=2357717&p=5676&sn=WC0842839
SN:WC0842839


!

CUSTOMER CODE: OXFBUR

EMAIL/ATTN:

UNIT No.:
ENGINE MAKE: ___________ MODEL:

WORK ORDER #:

OIL BRAND & GRADE:

SAMPLE DATE: _____________MM / DD / YY

TIME UNITS: Hours / Kilometers / Miles / Other

TIME ON UNIT: _________________

TIME ON OIL: ___________________ CHANGED: YES / NO

TIME ON FILTER: _______________ SERVICED: YES / NO

SCAN TO COMPLETE ON-LINE

WC0842840

 WC sample kits will be replaced with unused kits if defective in manufacture, labeling, or packaging,
or if lost by us or any associate company even though by negligence or other fault. WC shall not be
liable or responsible for the future performance or failure of any engine, piece of equipment or
material involved in any test or sample.  The Company makes no warranties, representations, or
guaranties with respect to the performance of any such engine, piece of equipment, or material.

  AFFIX MACHINE LABEL OR COMPLETE THIS INFORMATION

 Comments:

1000-014Add Tests: 

PLACE COMPLETED FORM IN MAILER (DON`T STICK TO MAILER)

KEEP FOR TRACKING THIS SAMPLE

WC0842840

scan to track sample

ID or S/N:

Sample Date:

STICK ON BOTTLE

WC0842840

https://wcoa.de?m=st&s=2357718&p=1567&sn=WC0842840
https://wcoa.de?m=st&s=2357718&p=1567&sn=WC0842840
SN:WC0842840


!

CUSTOMER CODE: OXFBUR

EMAIL/ATTN:

UNIT No.:
ENGINE MAKE: ___________ MODEL:

WORK ORDER #:

OIL BRAND & GRADE:

SAMPLE DATE: _____________MM / DD / YY

TIME UNITS: Hours / Kilometers / Miles / Other

TIME ON UNIT: _________________

TIME ON OIL: ___________________ CHANGED: YES / NO

TIME ON FILTER: _______________ SERVICED: YES / NO

SCAN TO COMPLETE ON-LINE

WC0842841

 WC sample kits will be replaced with unused kits if defective in manufacture, labeling, or packaging,
or if lost by us or any associate company even though by negligence or other fault. WC shall not be
liable or responsible for the future performance or failure of any engine, piece of equipment or
material involved in any test or sample.  The Company makes no warranties, representations, or
guaranties with respect to the performance of any such engine, piece of equipment, or material.

  AFFIX MACHINE LABEL OR COMPLETE THIS INFORMATION

 Comments:

1000-014Add Tests: 

PLACE COMPLETED FORM IN MAILER (DON`T STICK TO MAILER)

KEEP FOR TRACKING THIS SAMPLE

WC0842841

scan to track sample

ID or S/N:

Sample Date:

STICK ON BOTTLE

WC0842841

https://wcoa.de?m=st&s=2357719&p=1385&sn=WC0842841
https://wcoa.de?m=st&s=2357719&p=1385&sn=WC0842841
SN:WC0842841


!

CUSTOMER CODE: OXFBUR

EMAIL/ATTN:

UNIT No.:
ENGINE MAKE: ___________ MODEL:

WORK ORDER #:

OIL BRAND & GRADE:

SAMPLE DATE: _____________MM / DD / YY

TIME UNITS: Hours / Kilometers / Miles / Other

TIME ON UNIT: _________________

TIME ON OIL: ___________________ CHANGED: YES / NO

TIME ON FILTER: _______________ SERVICED: YES / NO

SCAN TO COMPLETE ON-LINE

WC0842842

 WC sample kits will be replaced with unused kits if defective in manufacture, labeling, or packaging,
or if lost by us or any associate company even though by negligence or other fault. WC shall not be
liable or responsible for the future performance or failure of any engine, piece of equipment or
material involved in any test or sample.  The Company makes no warranties, representations, or
guaranties with respect to the performance of any such engine, piece of equipment, or material.

  AFFIX MACHINE LABEL OR COMPLETE THIS INFORMATION

 Comments:

1000-014Add Tests: 

PLACE COMPLETED FORM IN MAILER (DON`T STICK TO MAILER)

KEEP FOR TRACKING THIS SAMPLE

WC0842842

scan to track sample

ID or S/N:

Sample Date:

STICK ON BOTTLE

WC0842842

https://wcoa.de?m=st&s=2357720&p=1511&sn=WC0842842
https://wcoa.de?m=st&s=2357720&p=1511&sn=WC0842842
SN:WC0842842


!

CUSTOMER CODE: OXFBUR

EMAIL/ATTN:

UNIT No.:
ENGINE MAKE: ___________ MODEL:

WORK ORDER #:

OIL BRAND & GRADE:

SAMPLE DATE: _____________MM / DD / YY

TIME UNITS: Hours / Kilometers / Miles / Other

TIME ON UNIT: _________________

TIME ON OIL: ___________________ CHANGED: YES / NO

TIME ON FILTER: _______________ SERVICED: YES / NO

SCAN TO COMPLETE ON-LINE

WC0842843

 WC sample kits will be replaced with unused kits if defective in manufacture, labeling, or packaging,
or if lost by us or any associate company even though by negligence or other fault. WC shall not be
liable or responsible for the future performance or failure of any engine, piece of equipment or
material involved in any test or sample.  The Company makes no warranties, representations, or
guaranties with respect to the performance of any such engine, piece of equipment, or material.

  AFFIX MACHINE LABEL OR COMPLETE THIS INFORMATION

 Comments:

1000-014Add Tests: 

PLACE COMPLETED FORM IN MAILER (DON`T STICK TO MAILER)

KEEP FOR TRACKING THIS SAMPLE

WC0842843

scan to track sample

ID or S/N:

Sample Date:

STICK ON BOTTLE

WC0842843

https://wcoa.de?m=st&s=2357721&p=1678&sn=WC0842843
https://wcoa.de?m=st&s=2357721&p=1678&sn=WC0842843
SN:WC0842843


!

CUSTOMER CODE: OXFBUR

EMAIL/ATTN:

UNIT No.:
ENGINE MAKE: ___________ MODEL:

WORK ORDER #:

OIL BRAND & GRADE:

SAMPLE DATE: _____________MM / DD / YY

TIME UNITS: Hours / Kilometers / Miles / Other

TIME ON UNIT: _________________

TIME ON OIL: ___________________ CHANGED: YES / NO

TIME ON FILTER: _______________ SERVICED: YES / NO

SCAN TO COMPLETE ON-LINE

WC0842844

 WC sample kits will be replaced with unused kits if defective in manufacture, labeling, or packaging,
or if lost by us or any associate company even though by negligence or other fault. WC shall not be
liable or responsible for the future performance or failure of any engine, piece of equipment or
material involved in any test or sample.  The Company makes no warranties, representations, or
guaranties with respect to the performance of any such engine, piece of equipment, or material.

  AFFIX MACHINE LABEL OR COMPLETE THIS INFORMATION

 Comments:

1000-014Add Tests: 

PLACE COMPLETED FORM IN MAILER (DON`T STICK TO MAILER)

KEEP FOR TRACKING THIS SAMPLE

WC0842844

scan to track sample

ID or S/N:

Sample Date:

STICK ON BOTTLE

WC0842844

https://wcoa.de?m=st&s=2357722&p=201&sn=WC0842844
https://wcoa.de?m=st&s=2357722&p=201&sn=WC0842844
SN:WC0842844


!

CUSTOMER CODE: OXFBUR

EMAIL/ATTN:

UNIT No.:
ENGINE MAKE: ___________ MODEL:

WORK ORDER #:

OIL BRAND & GRADE:

SAMPLE DATE: _____________MM / DD / YY

TIME UNITS: Hours / Kilometers / Miles / Other

TIME ON UNIT: _________________

TIME ON OIL: ___________________ CHANGED: YES / NO

TIME ON FILTER: _______________ SERVICED: YES / NO

SCAN TO COMPLETE ON-LINE

WC0842845

 WC sample kits will be replaced with unused kits if defective in manufacture, labeling, or packaging,
or if lost by us or any associate company even though by negligence or other fault. WC shall not be
liable or responsible for the future performance or failure of any engine, piece of equipment or
material involved in any test or sample.  The Company makes no warranties, representations, or
guaranties with respect to the performance of any such engine, piece of equipment, or material.

  AFFIX MACHINE LABEL OR COMPLETE THIS INFORMATION

 Comments:

1000-014Add Tests: 

PLACE COMPLETED FORM IN MAILER (DON`T STICK TO MAILER)

KEEP FOR TRACKING THIS SAMPLE

WC0842845

scan to track sample

ID or S/N:

Sample Date:

STICK ON BOTTLE

WC0842845

https://wcoa.de?m=st&s=2357723&p=6853&sn=WC0842845
https://wcoa.de?m=st&s=2357723&p=6853&sn=WC0842845
SN:WC0842845


!

CUSTOMER CODE: OXFBUR

EMAIL/ATTN:

UNIT No.:
ENGINE MAKE: ___________ MODEL:

WORK ORDER #:

OIL BRAND & GRADE:

SAMPLE DATE: _____________MM / DD / YY

TIME UNITS: Hours / Kilometers / Miles / Other

TIME ON UNIT: _________________

TIME ON OIL: ___________________ CHANGED: YES / NO

TIME ON FILTER: _______________ SERVICED: YES / NO

SCAN TO COMPLETE ON-LINE

WC0842846

 WC sample kits will be replaced with unused kits if defective in manufacture, labeling, or packaging,
or if lost by us or any associate company even though by negligence or other fault. WC shall not be
liable or responsible for the future performance or failure of any engine, piece of equipment or
material involved in any test or sample.  The Company makes no warranties, representations, or
guaranties with respect to the performance of any such engine, piece of equipment, or material.

  AFFIX MACHINE LABEL OR COMPLETE THIS INFORMATION

 Comments:

1000-014Add Tests: 

PLACE COMPLETED FORM IN MAILER (DON`T STICK TO MAILER)

KEEP FOR TRACKING THIS SAMPLE

WC0842846

scan to track sample

ID or S/N:

Sample Date:

STICK ON BOTTLE

WC0842846

https://wcoa.de?m=st&s=2357724&p=9444&sn=WC0842846
https://wcoa.de?m=st&s=2357724&p=9444&sn=WC0842846
SN:WC0842846


Laboratory:
WearCheck Canada Inc.
C8-1175 Appleby Line
Burlington, ON L7L 5H9
CANADA

Ship To:
 Ox Fleet Care
466 Highway 52
Dundas, ON L9H 5E2
CANADA L 9 H 5 E 2

  Carton Contents:
12 x Sample Bottles
12 x Sample Mailers
12 x Sample Information Forms (SIFs)
SIF# WC0842847 to WC0842858

W C - M O B - 1

scan to track samples from this carton and/or to manage these sample kits

 216705
 CARTON ID

place on return shipping box

ID# 216705

keep for your records  * THESE LABELS PEEL OFF *

ID# 216705

scan to track carton/samples

Customer:

Shipped:

https://wcoa.de?m=tc&c=216705&p=4301
CID:216705
https://wcoa.de?m=tc&c=216705&p=4301


!

CUSTOMER CODE: OXFBUR

EMAIL/ATTN:

UNIT No.:
ENGINE MAKE: ___________ MODEL:

WORK ORDER #:

OIL BRAND & GRADE:

SAMPLE DATE: _____________MM / DD / YY

TIME UNITS: Hours / Kilometers / Miles / Other

TIME ON UNIT: _________________

TIME ON OIL: ___________________ CHANGED: YES / NO

TIME ON FILTER: _______________ SERVICED: YES / NO

SCAN TO COMPLETE ON-LINE

WC0842847

 WC sample kits will be replaced with unused kits if defective in manufacture, labeling, or packaging,
or if lost by us or any associate company even though by negligence or other fault. WC shall not be
liable or responsible for the future performance or failure of any engine, piece of equipment or
material involved in any test or sample.  The Company makes no warranties, representations, or
guaranties with respect to the performance of any such engine, piece of equipment, or material.

  AFFIX MACHINE LABEL OR COMPLETE THIS INFORMATION

 Comments:

1000-014Add Tests: 

PLACE COMPLETED FORM IN MAILER (DON`T STICK TO MAILER)

KEEP FOR TRACKING THIS SAMPLE

WC0842847

scan to track sample

ID or S/N:

Sample Date:

STICK ON BOTTLE

WC0842847

https://wcoa.de?m=st&s=2357725&p=4301&sn=WC0842847
https://wcoa.de?m=st&s=2357725&p=4301&sn=WC0842847
SN:WC0842847


!

CUSTOMER CODE: OXFBUR

EMAIL/ATTN:

UNIT No.:
ENGINE MAKE: ___________ MODEL:

WORK ORDER #:

OIL BRAND & GRADE:

SAMPLE DATE: _____________MM / DD / YY

TIME UNITS: Hours / Kilometers / Miles / Other

TIME ON UNIT: _________________

TIME ON OIL: ___________________ CHANGED: YES / NO

TIME ON FILTER: _______________ SERVICED: YES / NO

SCAN TO COMPLETE ON-LINE

WC0842848

 WC sample kits will be replaced with unused kits if defective in manufacture, labeling, or packaging,
or if lost by us or any associate company even though by negligence or other fault. WC shall not be
liable or responsible for the future performance or failure of any engine, piece of equipment or
material involved in any test or sample.  The Company makes no warranties, representations, or
guaranties with respect to the performance of any such engine, piece of equipment, or material.

  AFFIX MACHINE LABEL OR COMPLETE THIS INFORMATION

 Comments:

1000-014Add Tests: 

PLACE COMPLETED FORM IN MAILER (DON`T STICK TO MAILER)

KEEP FOR TRACKING THIS SAMPLE

WC0842848

scan to track sample

ID or S/N:

Sample Date:

STICK ON BOTTLE

WC0842848

https://wcoa.de?m=st&s=2357726&p=2065&sn=WC0842848
https://wcoa.de?m=st&s=2357726&p=2065&sn=WC0842848
SN:WC0842848


!

CUSTOMER CODE: OXFBUR

EMAIL/ATTN:

UNIT No.:
ENGINE MAKE: ___________ MODEL:

WORK ORDER #:

OIL BRAND & GRADE:

SAMPLE DATE: _____________MM / DD / YY

TIME UNITS: Hours / Kilometers / Miles / Other

TIME ON UNIT: _________________

TIME ON OIL: ___________________ CHANGED: YES / NO

TIME ON FILTER: _______________ SERVICED: YES / NO

SCAN TO COMPLETE ON-LINE

WC0842849

 WC sample kits will be replaced with unused kits if defective in manufacture, labeling, or packaging,
or if lost by us or any associate company even though by negligence or other fault. WC shall not be
liable or responsible for the future performance or failure of any engine, piece of equipment or
material involved in any test or sample.  The Company makes no warranties, representations, or
guaranties with respect to the performance of any such engine, piece of equipment, or material.

  AFFIX MACHINE LABEL OR COMPLETE THIS INFORMATION

 Comments:

1000-014Add Tests: 

PLACE COMPLETED FORM IN MAILER (DON`T STICK TO MAILER)

KEEP FOR TRACKING THIS SAMPLE

WC0842849

scan to track sample

ID or S/N:

Sample Date:

STICK ON BOTTLE

WC0842849

https://wcoa.de?m=st&s=2357727&p=644&sn=WC0842849
https://wcoa.de?m=st&s=2357727&p=644&sn=WC0842849
SN:WC0842849


!

CUSTOMER CODE: OXFBUR

EMAIL/ATTN:

UNIT No.:
ENGINE MAKE: ___________ MODEL:

WORK ORDER #:

OIL BRAND & GRADE:

SAMPLE DATE: _____________MM / DD / YY

TIME UNITS: Hours / Kilometers / Miles / Other

TIME ON UNIT: _________________

TIME ON OIL: ___________________ CHANGED: YES / NO

TIME ON FILTER: _______________ SERVICED: YES / NO

SCAN TO COMPLETE ON-LINE

WC0842850

 WC sample kits will be replaced with unused kits if defective in manufacture, labeling, or packaging,
or if lost by us or any associate company even though by negligence or other fault. WC shall not be
liable or responsible for the future performance or failure of any engine, piece of equipment or
material involved in any test or sample.  The Company makes no warranties, representations, or
guaranties with respect to the performance of any such engine, piece of equipment, or material.

  AFFIX MACHINE LABEL OR COMPLETE THIS INFORMATION

 Comments:

1000-014Add Tests: 

PLACE COMPLETED FORM IN MAILER (DON`T STICK TO MAILER)

KEEP FOR TRACKING THIS SAMPLE

WC0842850

scan to track sample

ID or S/N:

Sample Date:

STICK ON BOTTLE

WC0842850

https://wcoa.de?m=st&s=2357728&p=5316&sn=WC0842850
https://wcoa.de?m=st&s=2357728&p=5316&sn=WC0842850
SN:WC0842850


!

CUSTOMER CODE: OXFBUR

EMAIL/ATTN:

UNIT No.:
ENGINE MAKE: ___________ MODEL:

WORK ORDER #:

OIL BRAND & GRADE:

SAMPLE DATE: _____________MM / DD / YY

TIME UNITS: Hours / Kilometers / Miles / Other

TIME ON UNIT: _________________

TIME ON OIL: ___________________ CHANGED: YES / NO

TIME ON FILTER: _______________ SERVICED: YES / NO

SCAN TO COMPLETE ON-LINE

WC0842851

 WC sample kits will be replaced with unused kits if defective in manufacture, labeling, or packaging,
or if lost by us or any associate company even though by negligence or other fault. WC shall not be
liable or responsible for the future performance or failure of any engine, piece of equipment or
material involved in any test or sample.  The Company makes no warranties, representations, or
guaranties with respect to the performance of any such engine, piece of equipment, or material.

  AFFIX MACHINE LABEL OR COMPLETE THIS INFORMATION

 Comments:

1000-014Add Tests: 

PLACE COMPLETED FORM IN MAILER (DON`T STICK TO MAILER)

KEEP FOR TRACKING THIS SAMPLE

WC0842851

scan to track sample

ID or S/N:

Sample Date:

STICK ON BOTTLE

WC0842851

https://wcoa.de?m=st&s=2357729&p=5426&sn=WC0842851
https://wcoa.de?m=st&s=2357729&p=5426&sn=WC0842851
SN:WC0842851


!

CUSTOMER CODE: OXFBUR

EMAIL/ATTN:

UNIT No.:
ENGINE MAKE: ___________ MODEL:

WORK ORDER #:

OIL BRAND & GRADE:

SAMPLE DATE: _____________MM / DD / YY

TIME UNITS: Hours / Kilometers / Miles / Other

TIME ON UNIT: _________________

TIME ON OIL: ___________________ CHANGED: YES / NO

TIME ON FILTER: _______________ SERVICED: YES / NO

SCAN TO COMPLETE ON-LINE

WC0842852

 WC sample kits will be replaced with unused kits if defective in manufacture, labeling, or packaging,
or if lost by us or any associate company even though by negligence or other fault. WC shall not be
liable or responsible for the future performance or failure of any engine, piece of equipment or
material involved in any test or sample.  The Company makes no warranties, representations, or
guaranties with respect to the performance of any such engine, piece of equipment, or material.

  AFFIX MACHINE LABEL OR COMPLETE THIS INFORMATION

 Comments:

1000-014Add Tests: 

PLACE COMPLETED FORM IN MAILER (DON`T STICK TO MAILER)

KEEP FOR TRACKING THIS SAMPLE

WC0842852

scan to track sample

ID or S/N:

Sample Date:

STICK ON BOTTLE

WC0842852

https://wcoa.de?m=st&s=2357730&p=7653&sn=WC0842852
https://wcoa.de?m=st&s=2357730&p=7653&sn=WC0842852
SN:WC0842852


!

CUSTOMER CODE: OXFBUR

EMAIL/ATTN:

UNIT No.:
ENGINE MAKE: ___________ MODEL:

WORK ORDER #:

OIL BRAND & GRADE:

SAMPLE DATE: _____________MM / DD / YY

TIME UNITS: Hours / Kilometers / Miles / Other

TIME ON UNIT: _________________

TIME ON OIL: ___________________ CHANGED: YES / NO

TIME ON FILTER: _______________ SERVICED: YES / NO

SCAN TO COMPLETE ON-LINE

WC0842853

 WC sample kits will be replaced with unused kits if defective in manufacture, labeling, or packaging,
or if lost by us or any associate company even though by negligence or other fault. WC shall not be
liable or responsible for the future performance or failure of any engine, piece of equipment or
material involved in any test or sample.  The Company makes no warranties, representations, or
guaranties with respect to the performance of any such engine, piece of equipment, or material.

  AFFIX MACHINE LABEL OR COMPLETE THIS INFORMATION

 Comments:

1000-014Add Tests: 

PLACE COMPLETED FORM IN MAILER (DON`T STICK TO MAILER)

KEEP FOR TRACKING THIS SAMPLE

WC0842853

scan to track sample

ID or S/N:

Sample Date:

STICK ON BOTTLE

WC0842853

https://wcoa.de?m=st&s=2357731&p=8944&sn=WC0842853
https://wcoa.de?m=st&s=2357731&p=8944&sn=WC0842853
SN:WC0842853


!

CUSTOMER CODE: OXFBUR

EMAIL/ATTN:

UNIT No.:
ENGINE MAKE: ___________ MODEL:

WORK ORDER #:

OIL BRAND & GRADE:

SAMPLE DATE: _____________MM / DD / YY

TIME UNITS: Hours / Kilometers / Miles / Other

TIME ON UNIT: _________________

TIME ON OIL: ___________________ CHANGED: YES / NO

TIME ON FILTER: _______________ SERVICED: YES / NO

SCAN TO COMPLETE ON-LINE

WC0842854

 WC sample kits will be replaced with unused kits if defective in manufacture, labeling, or packaging,
or if lost by us or any associate company even though by negligence or other fault. WC shall not be
liable or responsible for the future performance or failure of any engine, piece of equipment or
material involved in any test or sample.  The Company makes no warranties, representations, or
guaranties with respect to the performance of any such engine, piece of equipment, or material.

  AFFIX MACHINE LABEL OR COMPLETE THIS INFORMATION

 Comments:

1000-014Add Tests: 

PLACE COMPLETED FORM IN MAILER (DON`T STICK TO MAILER)

KEEP FOR TRACKING THIS SAMPLE

WC0842854

scan to track sample

ID or S/N:

Sample Date:

STICK ON BOTTLE

WC0842854

https://wcoa.de?m=st&s=2357732&p=6813&sn=WC0842854
https://wcoa.de?m=st&s=2357732&p=6813&sn=WC0842854
SN:WC0842854


!

CUSTOMER CODE: OXFBUR

EMAIL/ATTN:

UNIT No.:
ENGINE MAKE: ___________ MODEL:

WORK ORDER #:

OIL BRAND & GRADE:

SAMPLE DATE: _____________MM / DD / YY

TIME UNITS: Hours / Kilometers / Miles / Other

TIME ON UNIT: _________________

TIME ON OIL: ___________________ CHANGED: YES / NO

TIME ON FILTER: _______________ SERVICED: YES / NO

SCAN TO COMPLETE ON-LINE

WC0842855

 WC sample kits will be replaced with unused kits if defective in manufacture, labeling, or packaging,
or if lost by us or any associate company even though by negligence or other fault. WC shall not be
liable or responsible for the future performance or failure of any engine, piece of equipment or
material involved in any test or sample.  The Company makes no warranties, representations, or
guaranties with respect to the performance of any such engine, piece of equipment, or material.

  AFFIX MACHINE LABEL OR COMPLETE THIS INFORMATION

 Comments:

1000-014Add Tests: 

PLACE COMPLETED FORM IN MAILER (DON`T STICK TO MAILER)

KEEP FOR TRACKING THIS SAMPLE

WC0842855

scan to track sample

ID or S/N:

Sample Date:

STICK ON BOTTLE

WC0842855

https://wcoa.de?m=st&s=2357733&p=6960&sn=WC0842855
https://wcoa.de?m=st&s=2357733&p=6960&sn=WC0842855
SN:WC0842855


!

CUSTOMER CODE: OXFBUR

EMAIL/ATTN:

UNIT No.:
ENGINE MAKE: ___________ MODEL:

WORK ORDER #:

OIL BRAND & GRADE:

SAMPLE DATE: _____________MM / DD / YY

TIME UNITS: Hours / Kilometers / Miles / Other

TIME ON UNIT: _________________

TIME ON OIL: ___________________ CHANGED: YES / NO

TIME ON FILTER: _______________ SERVICED: YES / NO

SCAN TO COMPLETE ON-LINE

WC0842856

 WC sample kits will be replaced with unused kits if defective in manufacture, labeling, or packaging,
or if lost by us or any associate company even though by negligence or other fault. WC shall not be
liable or responsible for the future performance or failure of any engine, piece of equipment or
material involved in any test or sample.  The Company makes no warranties, representations, or
guaranties with respect to the performance of any such engine, piece of equipment, or material.

  AFFIX MACHINE LABEL OR COMPLETE THIS INFORMATION

 Comments:

1000-014Add Tests: 

PLACE COMPLETED FORM IN MAILER (DON`T STICK TO MAILER)

KEEP FOR TRACKING THIS SAMPLE

WC0842856

scan to track sample

ID or S/N:

Sample Date:

STICK ON BOTTLE

WC0842856

https://wcoa.de?m=st&s=2357734&p=4757&sn=WC0842856
https://wcoa.de?m=st&s=2357734&p=4757&sn=WC0842856
SN:WC0842856


!

CUSTOMER CODE: OXFBUR

EMAIL/ATTN:

UNIT No.:
ENGINE MAKE: ___________ MODEL:

WORK ORDER #:

OIL BRAND & GRADE:

SAMPLE DATE: _____________MM / DD / YY

TIME UNITS: Hours / Kilometers / Miles / Other

TIME ON UNIT: _________________

TIME ON OIL: ___________________ CHANGED: YES / NO

TIME ON FILTER: _______________ SERVICED: YES / NO

SCAN TO COMPLETE ON-LINE

WC0842857

 WC sample kits will be replaced with unused kits if defective in manufacture, labeling, or packaging,
or if lost by us or any associate company even though by negligence or other fault. WC shall not be
liable or responsible for the future performance or failure of any engine, piece of equipment or
material involved in any test or sample.  The Company makes no warranties, representations, or
guaranties with respect to the performance of any such engine, piece of equipment, or material.

  AFFIX MACHINE LABEL OR COMPLETE THIS INFORMATION

 Comments:

1000-014Add Tests: 

PLACE COMPLETED FORM IN MAILER (DON`T STICK TO MAILER)

KEEP FOR TRACKING THIS SAMPLE

WC0842857

scan to track sample

ID or S/N:

Sample Date:

STICK ON BOTTLE

WC0842857

https://wcoa.de?m=st&s=2357735&p=7064&sn=WC0842857
https://wcoa.de?m=st&s=2357735&p=7064&sn=WC0842857
SN:WC0842857


!

CUSTOMER CODE: OXFBUR

EMAIL/ATTN:

UNIT No.:
ENGINE MAKE: ___________ MODEL:

WORK ORDER #:

OIL BRAND & GRADE:

SAMPLE DATE: _____________MM / DD / YY

TIME UNITS: Hours / Kilometers / Miles / Other

TIME ON UNIT: _________________

TIME ON OIL: ___________________ CHANGED: YES / NO

TIME ON FILTER: _______________ SERVICED: YES / NO

SCAN TO COMPLETE ON-LINE

WC0842858

 WC sample kits will be replaced with unused kits if defective in manufacture, labeling, or packaging,
or if lost by us or any associate company even though by negligence or other fault. WC shall not be
liable or responsible for the future performance or failure of any engine, piece of equipment or
material involved in any test or sample.  The Company makes no warranties, representations, or
guaranties with respect to the performance of any such engine, piece of equipment, or material.

  AFFIX MACHINE LABEL OR COMPLETE THIS INFORMATION

 Comments:

1000-014Add Tests: 

PLACE COMPLETED FORM IN MAILER (DON`T STICK TO MAILER)

KEEP FOR TRACKING THIS SAMPLE

WC0842858

scan to track sample

ID or S/N:

Sample Date:

STICK ON BOTTLE

WC0842858

https://wcoa.de?m=st&s=2357736&p=7468&sn=WC0842858
https://wcoa.de?m=st&s=2357736&p=7468&sn=WC0842858
SN:WC0842858


Laboratory:
WearCheck Canada Inc.
C8-1175 Appleby Line
Burlington, ON L7L 5H9
CANADA

Ship To:
 Ox Fleet Care
466 Highway 52
Dundas, ON L9H 5E2
CANADA L 9 H 5 E 2

  Carton Contents:
12 x Sample Bottles
12 x Sample Mailers
12 x Sample Information Forms (SIFs)
SIF# WC0842859 to WC0842870

W C - M O B - 1

scan to track samples from this carton and/or to manage these sample kits

 216706
 CARTON ID

place on return shipping box

ID# 216706

keep for your records  * THESE LABELS PEEL OFF *

ID# 216706

scan to track carton/samples

Customer:

Shipped:

https://wcoa.de?m=tc&c=216706&p=4270
CID:216706
https://wcoa.de?m=tc&c=216706&p=4270


!

CUSTOMER CODE: OXFBUR

EMAIL/ATTN:

UNIT No.:
ENGINE MAKE: ___________ MODEL:

WORK ORDER #:

OIL BRAND & GRADE:

SAMPLE DATE: _____________MM / DD / YY

TIME UNITS: Hours / Kilometers / Miles / Other

TIME ON UNIT: _________________

TIME ON OIL: ___________________ CHANGED: YES / NO

TIME ON FILTER: _______________ SERVICED: YES / NO

SCAN TO COMPLETE ON-LINE

WC0842859

 WC sample kits will be replaced with unused kits if defective in manufacture, labeling, or packaging,
or if lost by us or any associate company even though by negligence or other fault. WC shall not be
liable or responsible for the future performance or failure of any engine, piece of equipment or
material involved in any test or sample.  The Company makes no warranties, representations, or
guaranties with respect to the performance of any such engine, piece of equipment, or material.

  AFFIX MACHINE LABEL OR COMPLETE THIS INFORMATION

 Comments:

1000-014Add Tests: 

PLACE COMPLETED FORM IN MAILER (DON`T STICK TO MAILER)

KEEP FOR TRACKING THIS SAMPLE

WC0842859

scan to track sample

ID or S/N:

Sample Date:

STICK ON BOTTLE

WC0842859

https://wcoa.de?m=st&s=2357737&p=4270&sn=WC0842859
https://wcoa.de?m=st&s=2357737&p=4270&sn=WC0842859
SN:WC0842859


!

CUSTOMER CODE: OXFBUR

EMAIL/ATTN:

UNIT No.:
ENGINE MAKE: ___________ MODEL:

WORK ORDER #:

OIL BRAND & GRADE:

SAMPLE DATE: _____________MM / DD / YY

TIME UNITS: Hours / Kilometers / Miles / Other

TIME ON UNIT: _________________

TIME ON OIL: ___________________ CHANGED: YES / NO

TIME ON FILTER: _______________ SERVICED: YES / NO

SCAN TO COMPLETE ON-LINE

WC0842860

 WC sample kits will be replaced with unused kits if defective in manufacture, labeling, or packaging,
or if lost by us or any associate company even though by negligence or other fault. WC shall not be
liable or responsible for the future performance or failure of any engine, piece of equipment or
material involved in any test or sample.  The Company makes no warranties, representations, or
guaranties with respect to the performance of any such engine, piece of equipment, or material.

  AFFIX MACHINE LABEL OR COMPLETE THIS INFORMATION

 Comments:

1000-014Add Tests: 

PLACE COMPLETED FORM IN MAILER (DON`T STICK TO MAILER)

KEEP FOR TRACKING THIS SAMPLE

WC0842860

scan to track sample

ID or S/N:

Sample Date:

STICK ON BOTTLE

WC0842860

https://wcoa.de?m=st&s=2357738&p=2890&sn=WC0842860
https://wcoa.de?m=st&s=2357738&p=2890&sn=WC0842860
SN:WC0842860


!

CUSTOMER CODE: OXFBUR

EMAIL/ATTN:

UNIT No.:
ENGINE MAKE: ___________ MODEL:

WORK ORDER #:

OIL BRAND & GRADE:

SAMPLE DATE: _____________MM / DD / YY

TIME UNITS: Hours / Kilometers / Miles / Other

TIME ON UNIT: _________________

TIME ON OIL: ___________________ CHANGED: YES / NO

TIME ON FILTER: _______________ SERVICED: YES / NO

SCAN TO COMPLETE ON-LINE

WC0842861

 WC sample kits will be replaced with unused kits if defective in manufacture, labeling, or packaging,
or if lost by us or any associate company even though by negligence or other fault. WC shall not be
liable or responsible for the future performance or failure of any engine, piece of equipment or
material involved in any test or sample.  The Company makes no warranties, representations, or
guaranties with respect to the performance of any such engine, piece of equipment, or material.

  AFFIX MACHINE LABEL OR COMPLETE THIS INFORMATION

 Comments:

1000-014Add Tests: 

PLACE COMPLETED FORM IN MAILER (DON`T STICK TO MAILER)

KEEP FOR TRACKING THIS SAMPLE

WC0842861

scan to track sample

ID or S/N:

Sample Date:

STICK ON BOTTLE

WC0842861

https://wcoa.de?m=st&s=2357739&p=6141&sn=WC0842861
https://wcoa.de?m=st&s=2357739&p=6141&sn=WC0842861
SN:WC0842861


!

CUSTOMER CODE: OXFBUR

EMAIL/ATTN:

UNIT No.:
ENGINE MAKE: ___________ MODEL:

WORK ORDER #:

OIL BRAND & GRADE:

SAMPLE DATE: _____________MM / DD / YY

TIME UNITS: Hours / Kilometers / Miles / Other

TIME ON UNIT: _________________

TIME ON OIL: ___________________ CHANGED: YES / NO

TIME ON FILTER: _______________ SERVICED: YES / NO

SCAN TO COMPLETE ON-LINE

WC0842862

 WC sample kits will be replaced with unused kits if defective in manufacture, labeling, or packaging,
or if lost by us or any associate company even though by negligence or other fault. WC shall not be
liable or responsible for the future performance or failure of any engine, piece of equipment or
material involved in any test or sample.  The Company makes no warranties, representations, or
guaranties with respect to the performance of any such engine, piece of equipment, or material.

  AFFIX MACHINE LABEL OR COMPLETE THIS INFORMATION

 Comments:

1000-014Add Tests: 

PLACE COMPLETED FORM IN MAILER (DON`T STICK TO MAILER)

KEEP FOR TRACKING THIS SAMPLE

WC0842862

scan to track sample

ID or S/N:

Sample Date:

STICK ON BOTTLE

WC0842862

https://wcoa.de?m=st&s=2357740&p=4314&sn=WC0842862
https://wcoa.de?m=st&s=2357740&p=4314&sn=WC0842862
SN:WC0842862


!

CUSTOMER CODE: OXFBUR

EMAIL/ATTN:

UNIT No.:
ENGINE MAKE: ___________ MODEL:

WORK ORDER #:

OIL BRAND & GRADE:

SAMPLE DATE: _____________MM / DD / YY

TIME UNITS: Hours / Kilometers / Miles / Other

TIME ON UNIT: _________________

TIME ON OIL: ___________________ CHANGED: YES / NO

TIME ON FILTER: _______________ SERVICED: YES / NO

SCAN TO COMPLETE ON-LINE

WC0842863

 WC sample kits will be replaced with unused kits if defective in manufacture, labeling, or packaging,
or if lost by us or any associate company even though by negligence or other fault. WC shall not be
liable or responsible for the future performance or failure of any engine, piece of equipment or
material involved in any test or sample.  The Company makes no warranties, representations, or
guaranties with respect to the performance of any such engine, piece of equipment, or material.

  AFFIX MACHINE LABEL OR COMPLETE THIS INFORMATION

 Comments:

1000-014Add Tests: 

PLACE COMPLETED FORM IN MAILER (DON`T STICK TO MAILER)

KEEP FOR TRACKING THIS SAMPLE

WC0842863

scan to track sample

ID or S/N:

Sample Date:

STICK ON BOTTLE

WC0842863

https://wcoa.de?m=st&s=2357741&p=1419&sn=WC0842863
https://wcoa.de?m=st&s=2357741&p=1419&sn=WC0842863
SN:WC0842863


!

CUSTOMER CODE: OXFBUR

EMAIL/ATTN:

UNIT No.:
ENGINE MAKE: ___________ MODEL:

WORK ORDER #:

OIL BRAND & GRADE:

SAMPLE DATE: _____________MM / DD / YY

TIME UNITS: Hours / Kilometers / Miles / Other

TIME ON UNIT: _________________

TIME ON OIL: ___________________ CHANGED: YES / NO

TIME ON FILTER: _______________ SERVICED: YES / NO

SCAN TO COMPLETE ON-LINE

WC0842864

 WC sample kits will be replaced with unused kits if defective in manufacture, labeling, or packaging,
or if lost by us or any associate company even though by negligence or other fault. WC shall not be
liable or responsible for the future performance or failure of any engine, piece of equipment or
material involved in any test or sample.  The Company makes no warranties, representations, or
guaranties with respect to the performance of any such engine, piece of equipment, or material.

  AFFIX MACHINE LABEL OR COMPLETE THIS INFORMATION

 Comments:

1000-014Add Tests: 

PLACE COMPLETED FORM IN MAILER (DON`T STICK TO MAILER)

KEEP FOR TRACKING THIS SAMPLE

WC0842864

scan to track sample

ID or S/N:

Sample Date:

STICK ON BOTTLE

WC0842864

https://wcoa.de?m=st&s=2357742&p=3331&sn=WC0842864
https://wcoa.de?m=st&s=2357742&p=3331&sn=WC0842864
SN:WC0842864


!

CUSTOMER CODE: OXFBUR

EMAIL/ATTN:

UNIT No.:
ENGINE MAKE: ___________ MODEL:

WORK ORDER #:

OIL BRAND & GRADE:

SAMPLE DATE: _____________MM / DD / YY

TIME UNITS: Hours / Kilometers / Miles / Other

TIME ON UNIT: _________________

TIME ON OIL: ___________________ CHANGED: YES / NO

TIME ON FILTER: _______________ SERVICED: YES / NO

SCAN TO COMPLETE ON-LINE

WC0842865

 WC sample kits will be replaced with unused kits if defective in manufacture, labeling, or packaging,
or if lost by us or any associate company even though by negligence or other fault. WC shall not be
liable or responsible for the future performance or failure of any engine, piece of equipment or
material involved in any test or sample.  The Company makes no warranties, representations, or
guaranties with respect to the performance of any such engine, piece of equipment, or material.

  AFFIX MACHINE LABEL OR COMPLETE THIS INFORMATION

 Comments:

1000-014Add Tests: 

PLACE COMPLETED FORM IN MAILER (DON`T STICK TO MAILER)

KEEP FOR TRACKING THIS SAMPLE

WC0842865

scan to track sample

ID or S/N:

Sample Date:

STICK ON BOTTLE

WC0842865

https://wcoa.de?m=st&s=2357743&p=7578&sn=WC0842865
https://wcoa.de?m=st&s=2357743&p=7578&sn=WC0842865
SN:WC0842865


!

CUSTOMER CODE: OXFBUR

EMAIL/ATTN:

UNIT No.:
ENGINE MAKE: ___________ MODEL:

WORK ORDER #:

OIL BRAND & GRADE:

SAMPLE DATE: _____________MM / DD / YY

TIME UNITS: Hours / Kilometers / Miles / Other

TIME ON UNIT: _________________

TIME ON OIL: ___________________ CHANGED: YES / NO

TIME ON FILTER: _______________ SERVICED: YES / NO

SCAN TO COMPLETE ON-LINE

WC0842866

 WC sample kits will be replaced with unused kits if defective in manufacture, labeling, or packaging,
or if lost by us or any associate company even though by negligence or other fault. WC shall not be
liable or responsible for the future performance or failure of any engine, piece of equipment or
material involved in any test or sample.  The Company makes no warranties, representations, or
guaranties with respect to the performance of any such engine, piece of equipment, or material.

  AFFIX MACHINE LABEL OR COMPLETE THIS INFORMATION

 Comments:

1000-014Add Tests: 

PLACE COMPLETED FORM IN MAILER (DON`T STICK TO MAILER)

KEEP FOR TRACKING THIS SAMPLE

WC0842866

scan to track sample

ID or S/N:

Sample Date:

STICK ON BOTTLE

WC0842866

https://wcoa.de?m=st&s=2357744&p=1637&sn=WC0842866
https://wcoa.de?m=st&s=2357744&p=1637&sn=WC0842866
SN:WC0842866


!

CUSTOMER CODE: OXFBUR

EMAIL/ATTN:

UNIT No.:
ENGINE MAKE: ___________ MODEL:

WORK ORDER #:

OIL BRAND & GRADE:

SAMPLE DATE: _____________MM / DD / YY

TIME UNITS: Hours / Kilometers / Miles / Other

TIME ON UNIT: _________________

TIME ON OIL: ___________________ CHANGED: YES / NO

TIME ON FILTER: _______________ SERVICED: YES / NO

SCAN TO COMPLETE ON-LINE

WC0842867

 WC sample kits will be replaced with unused kits if defective in manufacture, labeling, or packaging,
or if lost by us or any associate company even though by negligence or other fault. WC shall not be
liable or responsible for the future performance or failure of any engine, piece of equipment or
material involved in any test or sample.  The Company makes no warranties, representations, or
guaranties with respect to the performance of any such engine, piece of equipment, or material.

  AFFIX MACHINE LABEL OR COMPLETE THIS INFORMATION

 Comments:

1000-014Add Tests: 

PLACE COMPLETED FORM IN MAILER (DON`T STICK TO MAILER)

KEEP FOR TRACKING THIS SAMPLE

WC0842867

scan to track sample

ID or S/N:

Sample Date:

STICK ON BOTTLE

WC0842867

https://wcoa.de?m=st&s=2357745&p=2513&sn=WC0842867
https://wcoa.de?m=st&s=2357745&p=2513&sn=WC0842867
SN:WC0842867


!

CUSTOMER CODE: OXFBUR

EMAIL/ATTN:

UNIT No.:
ENGINE MAKE: ___________ MODEL:

WORK ORDER #:

OIL BRAND & GRADE:

SAMPLE DATE: _____________MM / DD / YY

TIME UNITS: Hours / Kilometers / Miles / Other

TIME ON UNIT: _________________

TIME ON OIL: ___________________ CHANGED: YES / NO

TIME ON FILTER: _______________ SERVICED: YES / NO

SCAN TO COMPLETE ON-LINE

WC0842868

 WC sample kits will be replaced with unused kits if defective in manufacture, labeling, or packaging,
or if lost by us or any associate company even though by negligence or other fault. WC shall not be
liable or responsible for the future performance or failure of any engine, piece of equipment or
material involved in any test or sample.  The Company makes no warranties, representations, or
guaranties with respect to the performance of any such engine, piece of equipment, or material.

  AFFIX MACHINE LABEL OR COMPLETE THIS INFORMATION

 Comments:

1000-014Add Tests: 

PLACE COMPLETED FORM IN MAILER (DON`T STICK TO MAILER)

KEEP FOR TRACKING THIS SAMPLE

WC0842868

scan to track sample

ID or S/N:

Sample Date:

STICK ON BOTTLE

WC0842868

https://wcoa.de?m=st&s=2357746&p=3399&sn=WC0842868
https://wcoa.de?m=st&s=2357746&p=3399&sn=WC0842868
SN:WC0842868


!

CUSTOMER CODE: OXFBUR

EMAIL/ATTN:

UNIT No.:
ENGINE MAKE: ___________ MODEL:

WORK ORDER #:

OIL BRAND & GRADE:

SAMPLE DATE: _____________MM / DD / YY

TIME UNITS: Hours / Kilometers / Miles / Other

TIME ON UNIT: _________________

TIME ON OIL: ___________________ CHANGED: YES / NO

TIME ON FILTER: _______________ SERVICED: YES / NO

SCAN TO COMPLETE ON-LINE

WC0842869

 WC sample kits will be replaced with unused kits if defective in manufacture, labeling, or packaging,
or if lost by us or any associate company even though by negligence or other fault. WC shall not be
liable or responsible for the future performance or failure of any engine, piece of equipment or
material involved in any test or sample.  The Company makes no warranties, representations, or
guaranties with respect to the performance of any such engine, piece of equipment, or material.

  AFFIX MACHINE LABEL OR COMPLETE THIS INFORMATION

 Comments:

1000-014Add Tests: 

PLACE COMPLETED FORM IN MAILER (DON`T STICK TO MAILER)

KEEP FOR TRACKING THIS SAMPLE

WC0842869

scan to track sample

ID or S/N:

Sample Date:

STICK ON BOTTLE

WC0842869

https://wcoa.de?m=st&s=2357747&p=7918&sn=WC0842869
https://wcoa.de?m=st&s=2357747&p=7918&sn=WC0842869
SN:WC0842869


!

CUSTOMER CODE: OXFBUR

EMAIL/ATTN:

UNIT No.:
ENGINE MAKE: ___________ MODEL:

WORK ORDER #:

OIL BRAND & GRADE:

SAMPLE DATE: _____________MM / DD / YY

TIME UNITS: Hours / Kilometers / Miles / Other

TIME ON UNIT: _________________

TIME ON OIL: ___________________ CHANGED: YES / NO

TIME ON FILTER: _______________ SERVICED: YES / NO

SCAN TO COMPLETE ON-LINE

WC0842870

 WC sample kits will be replaced with unused kits if defective in manufacture, labeling, or packaging,
or if lost by us or any associate company even though by negligence or other fault. WC shall not be
liable or responsible for the future performance or failure of any engine, piece of equipment or
material involved in any test or sample.  The Company makes no warranties, representations, or
guaranties with respect to the performance of any such engine, piece of equipment, or material.

  AFFIX MACHINE LABEL OR COMPLETE THIS INFORMATION

 Comments:

1000-014Add Tests: 

PLACE COMPLETED FORM IN MAILER (DON`T STICK TO MAILER)

KEEP FOR TRACKING THIS SAMPLE

WC0842870

scan to track sample

ID or S/N:

Sample Date:

STICK ON BOTTLE

WC0842870

https://wcoa.de?m=st&s=2357748&p=8537&sn=WC0842870
https://wcoa.de?m=st&s=2357748&p=8537&sn=WC0842870
SN:WC0842870


Laboratory:
WearCheck Canada Inc.
C8-1175 Appleby Line
Burlington, ON L7L 5H9
CANADA

Ship To:
 Ox Fleet Care
466 Highway 52
Dundas, ON L9H 5E2
CANADA L 9 H 5 E 2

  Carton Contents:
12 x Sample Bottles
12 x Sample Mailers
12 x Sample Information Forms (SIFs)
SIF# WC0842871 to WC0842882

W C - M O B - 1

scan to track samples from this carton and/or to manage these sample kits

 216707
 CARTON ID

place on return shipping box

ID# 216707

keep for your records  * THESE LABELS PEEL OFF *

ID# 216707

scan to track carton/samples

Customer:

Shipped:

https://wcoa.de?m=tc&c=216707&p=3123
CID:216707
https://wcoa.de?m=tc&c=216707&p=3123


!

CUSTOMER CODE: OXFBUR

EMAIL/ATTN:

UNIT No.:
ENGINE MAKE: ___________ MODEL:

WORK ORDER #:

OIL BRAND & GRADE:

SAMPLE DATE: _____________MM / DD / YY

TIME UNITS: Hours / Kilometers / Miles / Other

TIME ON UNIT: _________________

TIME ON OIL: ___________________ CHANGED: YES / NO

TIME ON FILTER: _______________ SERVICED: YES / NO

SCAN TO COMPLETE ON-LINE

WC0842871

 WC sample kits will be replaced with unused kits if defective in manufacture, labeling, or packaging,
or if lost by us or any associate company even though by negligence or other fault. WC shall not be
liable or responsible for the future performance or failure of any engine, piece of equipment or
material involved in any test or sample.  The Company makes no warranties, representations, or
guaranties with respect to the performance of any such engine, piece of equipment, or material.

  AFFIX MACHINE LABEL OR COMPLETE THIS INFORMATION

 Comments:

1000-014Add Tests: 

PLACE COMPLETED FORM IN MAILER (DON`T STICK TO MAILER)

KEEP FOR TRACKING THIS SAMPLE

WC0842871

scan to track sample

ID or S/N:

Sample Date:

STICK ON BOTTLE

WC0842871

https://wcoa.de?m=st&s=2357749&p=3123&sn=WC0842871
https://wcoa.de?m=st&s=2357749&p=3123&sn=WC0842871
SN:WC0842871


!

CUSTOMER CODE: OXFBUR

EMAIL/ATTN:

UNIT No.:
ENGINE MAKE: ___________ MODEL:

WORK ORDER #:

OIL BRAND & GRADE:

SAMPLE DATE: _____________MM / DD / YY

TIME UNITS: Hours / Kilometers / Miles / Other

TIME ON UNIT: _________________

TIME ON OIL: ___________________ CHANGED: YES / NO

TIME ON FILTER: _______________ SERVICED: YES / NO

SCAN TO COMPLETE ON-LINE

WC0842872

 WC sample kits will be replaced with unused kits if defective in manufacture, labeling, or packaging,
or if lost by us or any associate company even though by negligence or other fault. WC shall not be
liable or responsible for the future performance or failure of any engine, piece of equipment or
material involved in any test or sample.  The Company makes no warranties, representations, or
guaranties with respect to the performance of any such engine, piece of equipment, or material.

  AFFIX MACHINE LABEL OR COMPLETE THIS INFORMATION

 Comments:

1000-014Add Tests: 

PLACE COMPLETED FORM IN MAILER (DON`T STICK TO MAILER)

KEEP FOR TRACKING THIS SAMPLE

WC0842872

scan to track sample

ID or S/N:

Sample Date:

STICK ON BOTTLE

WC0842872

https://wcoa.de?m=st&s=2357750&p=2644&sn=WC0842872
https://wcoa.de?m=st&s=2357750&p=2644&sn=WC0842872
SN:WC0842872


!

CUSTOMER CODE: OXFBUR

EMAIL/ATTN:

UNIT No.:
ENGINE MAKE: ___________ MODEL:

WORK ORDER #:

OIL BRAND & GRADE:

SAMPLE DATE: _____________MM / DD / YY

TIME UNITS: Hours / Kilometers / Miles / Other

TIME ON UNIT: _________________

TIME ON OIL: ___________________ CHANGED: YES / NO

TIME ON FILTER: _______________ SERVICED: YES / NO

SCAN TO COMPLETE ON-LINE

WC0842873

 WC sample kits will be replaced with unused kits if defective in manufacture, labeling, or packaging,
or if lost by us or any associate company even though by negligence or other fault. WC shall not be
liable or responsible for the future performance or failure of any engine, piece of equipment or
material involved in any test or sample.  The Company makes no warranties, representations, or
guaranties with respect to the performance of any such engine, piece of equipment, or material.

  AFFIX MACHINE LABEL OR COMPLETE THIS INFORMATION

 Comments:

1000-014Add Tests: 

PLACE COMPLETED FORM IN MAILER (DON`T STICK TO MAILER)

KEEP FOR TRACKING THIS SAMPLE

WC0842873

scan to track sample

ID or S/N:

Sample Date:

STICK ON BOTTLE

WC0842873

https://wcoa.de?m=st&s=2357751&p=8441&sn=WC0842873
https://wcoa.de?m=st&s=2357751&p=8441&sn=WC0842873
SN:WC0842873


!

CUSTOMER CODE: OXFBUR

EMAIL/ATTN:

UNIT No.:
ENGINE MAKE: ___________ MODEL:

WORK ORDER #:

OIL BRAND & GRADE:

SAMPLE DATE: _____________MM / DD / YY

TIME UNITS: Hours / Kilometers / Miles / Other

TIME ON UNIT: _________________

TIME ON OIL: ___________________ CHANGED: YES / NO

TIME ON FILTER: _______________ SERVICED: YES / NO

SCAN TO COMPLETE ON-LINE

WC0842874

 WC sample kits will be replaced with unused kits if defective in manufacture, labeling, or packaging,
or if lost by us or any associate company even though by negligence or other fault. WC shall not be
liable or responsible for the future performance or failure of any engine, piece of equipment or
material involved in any test or sample.  The Company makes no warranties, representations, or
guaranties with respect to the performance of any such engine, piece of equipment, or material.

  AFFIX MACHINE LABEL OR COMPLETE THIS INFORMATION

 Comments:

1000-014Add Tests: 

PLACE COMPLETED FORM IN MAILER (DON`T STICK TO MAILER)

KEEP FOR TRACKING THIS SAMPLE

WC0842874

scan to track sample

ID or S/N:

Sample Date:

STICK ON BOTTLE

WC0842874

https://wcoa.de?m=st&s=2357752&p=2072&sn=WC0842874
https://wcoa.de?m=st&s=2357752&p=2072&sn=WC0842874
SN:WC0842874


!

CUSTOMER CODE: OXFBUR

EMAIL/ATTN:

UNIT No.:
ENGINE MAKE: ___________ MODEL:

WORK ORDER #:

OIL BRAND & GRADE:

SAMPLE DATE: _____________MM / DD / YY

TIME UNITS: Hours / Kilometers / Miles / Other

TIME ON UNIT: _________________

TIME ON OIL: ___________________ CHANGED: YES / NO

TIME ON FILTER: _______________ SERVICED: YES / NO

SCAN TO COMPLETE ON-LINE

WC0842875

 WC sample kits will be replaced with unused kits if defective in manufacture, labeling, or packaging,
or if lost by us or any associate company even though by negligence or other fault. WC shall not be
liable or responsible for the future performance or failure of any engine, piece of equipment or
material involved in any test or sample.  The Company makes no warranties, representations, or
guaranties with respect to the performance of any such engine, piece of equipment, or material.

  AFFIX MACHINE LABEL OR COMPLETE THIS INFORMATION

 Comments:

1000-014Add Tests: 

PLACE COMPLETED FORM IN MAILER (DON`T STICK TO MAILER)

KEEP FOR TRACKING THIS SAMPLE

WC0842875

scan to track sample

ID or S/N:

Sample Date:

STICK ON BOTTLE

WC0842875

https://wcoa.de?m=st&s=2357753&p=8552&sn=WC0842875
https://wcoa.de?m=st&s=2357753&p=8552&sn=WC0842875
SN:WC0842875


!

CUSTOMER CODE: OXFBUR

EMAIL/ATTN:

UNIT No.:
ENGINE MAKE: ___________ MODEL:

WORK ORDER #:

OIL BRAND & GRADE:

SAMPLE DATE: _____________MM / DD / YY

TIME UNITS: Hours / Kilometers / Miles / Other

TIME ON UNIT: _________________

TIME ON OIL: ___________________ CHANGED: YES / NO

TIME ON FILTER: _______________ SERVICED: YES / NO

SCAN TO COMPLETE ON-LINE

WC0842876

 WC sample kits will be replaced with unused kits if defective in manufacture, labeling, or packaging,
or if lost by us or any associate company even though by negligence or other fault. WC shall not be
liable or responsible for the future performance or failure of any engine, piece of equipment or
material involved in any test or sample.  The Company makes no warranties, representations, or
guaranties with respect to the performance of any such engine, piece of equipment, or material.

  AFFIX MACHINE LABEL OR COMPLETE THIS INFORMATION

 Comments:

1000-014Add Tests: 

PLACE COMPLETED FORM IN MAILER (DON`T STICK TO MAILER)

KEEP FOR TRACKING THIS SAMPLE

WC0842876

scan to track sample

ID or S/N:

Sample Date:

STICK ON BOTTLE

WC0842876

https://wcoa.de?m=st&s=2357754&p=4967&sn=WC0842876
https://wcoa.de?m=st&s=2357754&p=4967&sn=WC0842876
SN:WC0842876


!

CUSTOMER CODE: OXFBUR

EMAIL/ATTN:

UNIT No.:
ENGINE MAKE: ___________ MODEL:

WORK ORDER #:

OIL BRAND & GRADE:

SAMPLE DATE: _____________MM / DD / YY

TIME UNITS: Hours / Kilometers / Miles / Other

TIME ON UNIT: _________________

TIME ON OIL: ___________________ CHANGED: YES / NO

TIME ON FILTER: _______________ SERVICED: YES / NO

SCAN TO COMPLETE ON-LINE

WC0842877

 WC sample kits will be replaced with unused kits if defective in manufacture, labeling, or packaging,
or if lost by us or any associate company even though by negligence or other fault. WC shall not be
liable or responsible for the future performance or failure of any engine, piece of equipment or
material involved in any test or sample.  The Company makes no warranties, representations, or
guaranties with respect to the performance of any such engine, piece of equipment, or material.

  AFFIX MACHINE LABEL OR COMPLETE THIS INFORMATION

 Comments:

1000-014Add Tests: 

PLACE COMPLETED FORM IN MAILER (DON`T STICK TO MAILER)

KEEP FOR TRACKING THIS SAMPLE

WC0842877

scan to track sample

ID or S/N:

Sample Date:

STICK ON BOTTLE

WC0842877

https://wcoa.de?m=st&s=2357755&p=2627&sn=WC0842877
https://wcoa.de?m=st&s=2357755&p=2627&sn=WC0842877
SN:WC0842877


!

CUSTOMER CODE: OXFBUR

EMAIL/ATTN:

UNIT No.:
ENGINE MAKE: ___________ MODEL:

WORK ORDER #:

OIL BRAND & GRADE:

SAMPLE DATE: _____________MM / DD / YY

TIME UNITS: Hours / Kilometers / Miles / Other

TIME ON UNIT: _________________

TIME ON OIL: ___________________ CHANGED: YES / NO

TIME ON FILTER: _______________ SERVICED: YES / NO

SCAN TO COMPLETE ON-LINE

WC0842878

 WC sample kits will be replaced with unused kits if defective in manufacture, labeling, or packaging,
or if lost by us or any associate company even though by negligence or other fault. WC shall not be
liable or responsible for the future performance or failure of any engine, piece of equipment or
material involved in any test or sample.  The Company makes no warranties, representations, or
guaranties with respect to the performance of any such engine, piece of equipment, or material.

  AFFIX MACHINE LABEL OR COMPLETE THIS INFORMATION

 Comments:

1000-014Add Tests: 

PLACE COMPLETED FORM IN MAILER (DON`T STICK TO MAILER)

KEEP FOR TRACKING THIS SAMPLE

WC0842878

scan to track sample

ID or S/N:

Sample Date:

STICK ON BOTTLE

WC0842878

https://wcoa.de?m=st&s=2357756&p=2139&sn=WC0842878
https://wcoa.de?m=st&s=2357756&p=2139&sn=WC0842878
SN:WC0842878


!

CUSTOMER CODE: OXFBUR

EMAIL/ATTN:

UNIT No.:
ENGINE MAKE: ___________ MODEL:

WORK ORDER #:

OIL BRAND & GRADE:

SAMPLE DATE: _____________MM / DD / YY

TIME UNITS: Hours / Kilometers / Miles / Other

TIME ON UNIT: _________________

TIME ON OIL: ___________________ CHANGED: YES / NO

TIME ON FILTER: _______________ SERVICED: YES / NO

SCAN TO COMPLETE ON-LINE

WC0842879

 WC sample kits will be replaced with unused kits if defective in manufacture, labeling, or packaging,
or if lost by us or any associate company even though by negligence or other fault. WC shall not be
liable or responsible for the future performance or failure of any engine, piece of equipment or
material involved in any test or sample.  The Company makes no warranties, representations, or
guaranties with respect to the performance of any such engine, piece of equipment, or material.

  AFFIX MACHINE LABEL OR COMPLETE THIS INFORMATION

 Comments:

1000-014Add Tests: 

PLACE COMPLETED FORM IN MAILER (DON`T STICK TO MAILER)

KEEP FOR TRACKING THIS SAMPLE

WC0842879

scan to track sample

ID or S/N:

Sample Date:

STICK ON BOTTLE

WC0842879

https://wcoa.de?m=st&s=2357757&p=4296&sn=WC0842879
https://wcoa.de?m=st&s=2357757&p=4296&sn=WC0842879
SN:WC0842879


!

CUSTOMER CODE: OXFBUR

EMAIL/ATTN:

UNIT No.:
ENGINE MAKE: ___________ MODEL:

WORK ORDER #:

OIL BRAND & GRADE:

SAMPLE DATE: _____________MM / DD / YY

TIME UNITS: Hours / Kilometers / Miles / Other

TIME ON UNIT: _________________

TIME ON OIL: ___________________ CHANGED: YES / NO

TIME ON FILTER: _______________ SERVICED: YES / NO

SCAN TO COMPLETE ON-LINE

WC0842880

 WC sample kits will be replaced with unused kits if defective in manufacture, labeling, or packaging,
or if lost by us or any associate company even though by negligence or other fault. WC shall not be
liable or responsible for the future performance or failure of any engine, piece of equipment or
material involved in any test or sample.  The Company makes no warranties, representations, or
guaranties with respect to the performance of any such engine, piece of equipment, or material.

  AFFIX MACHINE LABEL OR COMPLETE THIS INFORMATION

 Comments:

1000-014Add Tests: 

PLACE COMPLETED FORM IN MAILER (DON`T STICK TO MAILER)

KEEP FOR TRACKING THIS SAMPLE

WC0842880

scan to track sample

ID or S/N:

Sample Date:

STICK ON BOTTLE

WC0842880

https://wcoa.de?m=st&s=2357758&p=3260&sn=WC0842880
https://wcoa.de?m=st&s=2357758&p=3260&sn=WC0842880
SN:WC0842880


!

CUSTOMER CODE: OXFBUR

EMAIL/ATTN:

UNIT No.:
ENGINE MAKE: ___________ MODEL:

WORK ORDER #:

OIL BRAND & GRADE:

SAMPLE DATE: _____________MM / DD / YY

TIME UNITS: Hours / Kilometers / Miles / Other

TIME ON UNIT: _________________

TIME ON OIL: ___________________ CHANGED: YES / NO

TIME ON FILTER: _______________ SERVICED: YES / NO

SCAN TO COMPLETE ON-LINE

WC0842881

 WC sample kits will be replaced with unused kits if defective in manufacture, labeling, or packaging,
or if lost by us or any associate company even though by negligence or other fault. WC shall not be
liable or responsible for the future performance or failure of any engine, piece of equipment or
material involved in any test or sample.  The Company makes no warranties, representations, or
guaranties with respect to the performance of any such engine, piece of equipment, or material.

  AFFIX MACHINE LABEL OR COMPLETE THIS INFORMATION

 Comments:

1000-014Add Tests: 

PLACE COMPLETED FORM IN MAILER (DON`T STICK TO MAILER)

KEEP FOR TRACKING THIS SAMPLE

WC0842881

scan to track sample

ID or S/N:

Sample Date:

STICK ON BOTTLE

WC0842881

https://wcoa.de?m=st&s=2357759&p=3722&sn=WC0842881
https://wcoa.de?m=st&s=2357759&p=3722&sn=WC0842881
SN:WC0842881


!

CUSTOMER CODE: OXFBUR

EMAIL/ATTN:

UNIT No.:
ENGINE MAKE: ___________ MODEL:

WORK ORDER #:

OIL BRAND & GRADE:

SAMPLE DATE: _____________MM / DD / YY

TIME UNITS: Hours / Kilometers / Miles / Other

TIME ON UNIT: _________________

TIME ON OIL: ___________________ CHANGED: YES / NO

TIME ON FILTER: _______________ SERVICED: YES / NO

SCAN TO COMPLETE ON-LINE

WC0842882

 WC sample kits will be replaced with unused kits if defective in manufacture, labeling, or packaging,
or if lost by us or any associate company even though by negligence or other fault. WC shall not be
liable or responsible for the future performance or failure of any engine, piece of equipment or
material involved in any test or sample.  The Company makes no warranties, representations, or
guaranties with respect to the performance of any such engine, piece of equipment, or material.

  AFFIX MACHINE LABEL OR COMPLETE THIS INFORMATION

 Comments:

1000-014Add Tests: 

PLACE COMPLETED FORM IN MAILER (DON`T STICK TO MAILER)

KEEP FOR TRACKING THIS SAMPLE

WC0842882

scan to track sample

ID or S/N:

Sample Date:

STICK ON BOTTLE

WC0842882

https://wcoa.de?m=st&s=2357760&p=4563&sn=WC0842882
https://wcoa.de?m=st&s=2357760&p=4563&sn=WC0842882
SN:WC0842882


Laboratory:
WearCheck Canada Inc.
C8-1175 Appleby Line
Burlington, ON L7L 5H9
CANADA

Ship To:
 Ox Fleet Care
466 Highway 52
Dundas, ON L9H 5E2
CANADA L 9 H 5 E 2

  Carton Contents:
12 x Sample Bottles
12 x Sample Mailers
12 x Sample Information Forms (SIFs)
SIF# WC0842883 to WC0842894

W C - M O B - 1

scan to track samples from this carton and/or to manage these sample kits

 216708
 CARTON ID

place on return shipping box

ID# 216708

keep for your records  * THESE LABELS PEEL OFF *

ID# 216708

scan to track carton/samples

Customer:

Shipped:

https://wcoa.de?m=tc&c=216708&p=1222
CID:216708
https://wcoa.de?m=tc&c=216708&p=1222


!

CUSTOMER CODE: OXFBUR

EMAIL/ATTN:

UNIT No.:
ENGINE MAKE: ___________ MODEL:

WORK ORDER #:

OIL BRAND & GRADE:

SAMPLE DATE: _____________MM / DD / YY

TIME UNITS: Hours / Kilometers / Miles / Other

TIME ON UNIT: _________________

TIME ON OIL: ___________________ CHANGED: YES / NO

TIME ON FILTER: _______________ SERVICED: YES / NO

SCAN TO COMPLETE ON-LINE

WC0842883

 WC sample kits will be replaced with unused kits if defective in manufacture, labeling, or packaging,
or if lost by us or any associate company even though by negligence or other fault. WC shall not be
liable or responsible for the future performance or failure of any engine, piece of equipment or
material involved in any test or sample.  The Company makes no warranties, representations, or
guaranties with respect to the performance of any such engine, piece of equipment, or material.

  AFFIX MACHINE LABEL OR COMPLETE THIS INFORMATION

 Comments:

1000-014Add Tests: 

PLACE COMPLETED FORM IN MAILER (DON`T STICK TO MAILER)

KEEP FOR TRACKING THIS SAMPLE

WC0842883

scan to track sample

ID or S/N:

Sample Date:

STICK ON BOTTLE

WC0842883

https://wcoa.de?m=st&s=2357761&p=1222&sn=WC0842883
https://wcoa.de?m=st&s=2357761&p=1222&sn=WC0842883
SN:WC0842883


!

CUSTOMER CODE: OXFBUR

EMAIL/ATTN:

UNIT No.:
ENGINE MAKE: ___________ MODEL:

WORK ORDER #:

OIL BRAND & GRADE:

SAMPLE DATE: _____________MM / DD / YY

TIME UNITS: Hours / Kilometers / Miles / Other

TIME ON UNIT: _________________

TIME ON OIL: ___________________ CHANGED: YES / NO

TIME ON FILTER: _______________ SERVICED: YES / NO

SCAN TO COMPLETE ON-LINE

WC0842884

 WC sample kits will be replaced with unused kits if defective in manufacture, labeling, or packaging,
or if lost by us or any associate company even though by negligence or other fault. WC shall not be
liable or responsible for the future performance or failure of any engine, piece of equipment or
material involved in any test or sample.  The Company makes no warranties, representations, or
guaranties with respect to the performance of any such engine, piece of equipment, or material.

  AFFIX MACHINE LABEL OR COMPLETE THIS INFORMATION

 Comments:

1000-014Add Tests: 

PLACE COMPLETED FORM IN MAILER (DON`T STICK TO MAILER)

KEEP FOR TRACKING THIS SAMPLE

WC0842884

scan to track sample

ID or S/N:

Sample Date:

STICK ON BOTTLE

WC0842884

https://wcoa.de?m=st&s=2357762&p=5350&sn=WC0842884
https://wcoa.de?m=st&s=2357762&p=5350&sn=WC0842884
SN:WC0842884


!

CUSTOMER CODE: OXFBUR

EMAIL/ATTN:

UNIT No.:
ENGINE MAKE: ___________ MODEL:

WORK ORDER #:

OIL BRAND & GRADE:

SAMPLE DATE: _____________MM / DD / YY

TIME UNITS: Hours / Kilometers / Miles / Other

TIME ON UNIT: _________________

TIME ON OIL: ___________________ CHANGED: YES / NO

TIME ON FILTER: _______________ SERVICED: YES / NO

SCAN TO COMPLETE ON-LINE

WC0842885

 WC sample kits will be replaced with unused kits if defective in manufacture, labeling, or packaging,
or if lost by us or any associate company even though by negligence or other fault. WC shall not be
liable or responsible for the future performance or failure of any engine, piece of equipment or
material involved in any test or sample.  The Company makes no warranties, representations, or
guaranties with respect to the performance of any such engine, piece of equipment, or material.

  AFFIX MACHINE LABEL OR COMPLETE THIS INFORMATION

 Comments:

1000-014Add Tests: 

PLACE COMPLETED FORM IN MAILER (DON`T STICK TO MAILER)

KEEP FOR TRACKING THIS SAMPLE

WC0842885

scan to track sample

ID or S/N:

Sample Date:

STICK ON BOTTLE

WC0842885

https://wcoa.de?m=st&s=2357763&p=8818&sn=WC0842885
https://wcoa.de?m=st&s=2357763&p=8818&sn=WC0842885
SN:WC0842885


!

CUSTOMER CODE: OXFBUR

EMAIL/ATTN:

UNIT No.:
ENGINE MAKE: ___________ MODEL:

WORK ORDER #:

OIL BRAND & GRADE:

SAMPLE DATE: _____________MM / DD / YY

TIME UNITS: Hours / Kilometers / Miles / Other

TIME ON UNIT: _________________

TIME ON OIL: ___________________ CHANGED: YES / NO

TIME ON FILTER: _______________ SERVICED: YES / NO

SCAN TO COMPLETE ON-LINE

WC0842886

 WC sample kits will be replaced with unused kits if defective in manufacture, labeling, or packaging,
or if lost by us or any associate company even though by negligence or other fault. WC shall not be
liable or responsible for the future performance or failure of any engine, piece of equipment or
material involved in any test or sample.  The Company makes no warranties, representations, or
guaranties with respect to the performance of any such engine, piece of equipment, or material.

  AFFIX MACHINE LABEL OR COMPLETE THIS INFORMATION

 Comments:

1000-014Add Tests: 

PLACE COMPLETED FORM IN MAILER (DON`T STICK TO MAILER)

KEEP FOR TRACKING THIS SAMPLE

WC0842886

scan to track sample

ID or S/N:

Sample Date:

STICK ON BOTTLE

WC0842886

https://wcoa.de?m=st&s=2357764&p=2832&sn=WC0842886
https://wcoa.de?m=st&s=2357764&p=2832&sn=WC0842886
SN:WC0842886


!

CUSTOMER CODE: OXFBUR

EMAIL/ATTN:

UNIT No.:
ENGINE MAKE: ___________ MODEL:

WORK ORDER #:

OIL BRAND & GRADE:

SAMPLE DATE: _____________MM / DD / YY

TIME UNITS: Hours / Kilometers / Miles / Other

TIME ON UNIT: _________________

TIME ON OIL: ___________________ CHANGED: YES / NO

TIME ON FILTER: _______________ SERVICED: YES / NO

SCAN TO COMPLETE ON-LINE

WC0842887

 WC sample kits will be replaced with unused kits if defective in manufacture, labeling, or packaging,
or if lost by us or any associate company even though by negligence or other fault. WC shall not be
liable or responsible for the future performance or failure of any engine, piece of equipment or
material involved in any test or sample.  The Company makes no warranties, representations, or
guaranties with respect to the performance of any such engine, piece of equipment, or material.

  AFFIX MACHINE LABEL OR COMPLETE THIS INFORMATION

 Comments:

1000-014Add Tests: 

PLACE COMPLETED FORM IN MAILER (DON`T STICK TO MAILER)

KEEP FOR TRACKING THIS SAMPLE

WC0842887

scan to track sample

ID or S/N:

Sample Date:

STICK ON BOTTLE

WC0842887

https://wcoa.de?m=st&s=2357765&p=1680&sn=WC0842887
https://wcoa.de?m=st&s=2357765&p=1680&sn=WC0842887
SN:WC0842887


!

CUSTOMER CODE: OXFBUR

EMAIL/ATTN:

UNIT No.:
ENGINE MAKE: ___________ MODEL:

WORK ORDER #:

OIL BRAND & GRADE:

SAMPLE DATE: _____________MM / DD / YY

TIME UNITS: Hours / Kilometers / Miles / Other

TIME ON UNIT: _________________

TIME ON OIL: ___________________ CHANGED: YES / NO

TIME ON FILTER: _______________ SERVICED: YES / NO

SCAN TO COMPLETE ON-LINE

WC0842888

 WC sample kits will be replaced with unused kits if defective in manufacture, labeling, or packaging,
or if lost by us or any associate company even though by negligence or other fault. WC shall not be
liable or responsible for the future performance or failure of any engine, piece of equipment or
material involved in any test or sample.  The Company makes no warranties, representations, or
guaranties with respect to the performance of any such engine, piece of equipment, or material.

  AFFIX MACHINE LABEL OR COMPLETE THIS INFORMATION

 Comments:

1000-014Add Tests: 

PLACE COMPLETED FORM IN MAILER (DON`T STICK TO MAILER)

KEEP FOR TRACKING THIS SAMPLE

WC0842888

scan to track sample

ID or S/N:

Sample Date:

STICK ON BOTTLE

WC0842888

https://wcoa.de?m=st&s=2357766&p=2100&sn=WC0842888
https://wcoa.de?m=st&s=2357766&p=2100&sn=WC0842888
SN:WC0842888


!

CUSTOMER CODE: OXFBUR

EMAIL/ATTN:

UNIT No.:
ENGINE MAKE: ___________ MODEL:

WORK ORDER #:

OIL BRAND & GRADE:

SAMPLE DATE: _____________MM / DD / YY

TIME UNITS: Hours / Kilometers / Miles / Other

TIME ON UNIT: _________________

TIME ON OIL: ___________________ CHANGED: YES / NO

TIME ON FILTER: _______________ SERVICED: YES / NO

SCAN TO COMPLETE ON-LINE

WC0842889

 WC sample kits will be replaced with unused kits if defective in manufacture, labeling, or packaging,
or if lost by us or any associate company even though by negligence or other fault. WC shall not be
liable or responsible for the future performance or failure of any engine, piece of equipment or
material involved in any test or sample.  The Company makes no warranties, representations, or
guaranties with respect to the performance of any such engine, piece of equipment, or material.

  AFFIX MACHINE LABEL OR COMPLETE THIS INFORMATION

 Comments:

1000-014Add Tests: 

PLACE COMPLETED FORM IN MAILER (DON`T STICK TO MAILER)

KEEP FOR TRACKING THIS SAMPLE

WC0842889

scan to track sample

ID or S/N:

Sample Date:

STICK ON BOTTLE

WC0842889

https://wcoa.de?m=st&s=2357767&p=2874&sn=WC0842889
https://wcoa.de?m=st&s=2357767&p=2874&sn=WC0842889
SN:WC0842889


!

CUSTOMER CODE: OXFBUR

EMAIL/ATTN:

UNIT No.:
ENGINE MAKE: ___________ MODEL:

WORK ORDER #:

OIL BRAND & GRADE:

SAMPLE DATE: _____________MM / DD / YY

TIME UNITS: Hours / Kilometers / Miles / Other

TIME ON UNIT: _________________

TIME ON OIL: ___________________ CHANGED: YES / NO

TIME ON FILTER: _______________ SERVICED: YES / NO

SCAN TO COMPLETE ON-LINE

WC0842890

 WC sample kits will be replaced with unused kits if defective in manufacture, labeling, or packaging,
or if lost by us or any associate company even though by negligence or other fault. WC shall not be
liable or responsible for the future performance or failure of any engine, piece of equipment or
material involved in any test or sample.  The Company makes no warranties, representations, or
guaranties with respect to the performance of any such engine, piece of equipment, or material.

  AFFIX MACHINE LABEL OR COMPLETE THIS INFORMATION

 Comments:

1000-014Add Tests: 

PLACE COMPLETED FORM IN MAILER (DON`T STICK TO MAILER)

KEEP FOR TRACKING THIS SAMPLE

WC0842890

scan to track sample

ID or S/N:

Sample Date:

STICK ON BOTTLE

WC0842890

https://wcoa.de?m=st&s=2357768&p=2269&sn=WC0842890
https://wcoa.de?m=st&s=2357768&p=2269&sn=WC0842890
SN:WC0842890


!

CUSTOMER CODE: OXFBUR

EMAIL/ATTN:

UNIT No.:
ENGINE MAKE: ___________ MODEL:

WORK ORDER #:

OIL BRAND & GRADE:

SAMPLE DATE: _____________MM / DD / YY

TIME UNITS: Hours / Kilometers / Miles / Other

TIME ON UNIT: _________________

TIME ON OIL: ___________________ CHANGED: YES / NO

TIME ON FILTER: _______________ SERVICED: YES / NO

SCAN TO COMPLETE ON-LINE

WC0842891

 WC sample kits will be replaced with unused kits if defective in manufacture, labeling, or packaging,
or if lost by us or any associate company even though by negligence or other fault. WC shall not be
liable or responsible for the future performance or failure of any engine, piece of equipment or
material involved in any test or sample.  The Company makes no warranties, representations, or
guaranties with respect to the performance of any such engine, piece of equipment, or material.

  AFFIX MACHINE LABEL OR COMPLETE THIS INFORMATION

 Comments:

1000-014Add Tests: 

PLACE COMPLETED FORM IN MAILER (DON`T STICK TO MAILER)

KEEP FOR TRACKING THIS SAMPLE

WC0842891

scan to track sample

ID or S/N:

Sample Date:

STICK ON BOTTLE

WC0842891

https://wcoa.de?m=st&s=2357769&p=7632&sn=WC0842891
https://wcoa.de?m=st&s=2357769&p=7632&sn=WC0842891
SN:WC0842891


!

CUSTOMER CODE: OXFBUR

EMAIL/ATTN:

UNIT No.:
ENGINE MAKE: ___________ MODEL:

WORK ORDER #:

OIL BRAND & GRADE:

SAMPLE DATE: _____________MM / DD / YY

TIME UNITS: Hours / Kilometers / Miles / Other

TIME ON UNIT: _________________

TIME ON OIL: ___________________ CHANGED: YES / NO

TIME ON FILTER: _______________ SERVICED: YES / NO

SCAN TO COMPLETE ON-LINE

WC0842892

 WC sample kits will be replaced with unused kits if defective in manufacture, labeling, or packaging,
or if lost by us or any associate company even though by negligence or other fault. WC shall not be
liable or responsible for the future performance or failure of any engine, piece of equipment or
material involved in any test or sample.  The Company makes no warranties, representations, or
guaranties with respect to the performance of any such engine, piece of equipment, or material.

  AFFIX MACHINE LABEL OR COMPLETE THIS INFORMATION

 Comments:

1000-014Add Tests: 

PLACE COMPLETED FORM IN MAILER (DON`T STICK TO MAILER)

KEEP FOR TRACKING THIS SAMPLE

WC0842892

scan to track sample

ID or S/N:

Sample Date:

STICK ON BOTTLE

WC0842892

https://wcoa.de?m=st&s=2357770&p=6691&sn=WC0842892
https://wcoa.de?m=st&s=2357770&p=6691&sn=WC0842892
SN:WC0842892


!

CUSTOMER CODE: OXFBUR

EMAIL/ATTN:

UNIT No.:
ENGINE MAKE: ___________ MODEL:

WORK ORDER #:

OIL BRAND & GRADE:

SAMPLE DATE: _____________MM / DD / YY

TIME UNITS: Hours / Kilometers / Miles / Other

TIME ON UNIT: _________________

TIME ON OIL: ___________________ CHANGED: YES / NO

TIME ON FILTER: _______________ SERVICED: YES / NO

SCAN TO COMPLETE ON-LINE

WC0842893

 WC sample kits will be replaced with unused kits if defective in manufacture, labeling, or packaging,
or if lost by us or any associate company even though by negligence or other fault. WC shall not be
liable or responsible for the future performance or failure of any engine, piece of equipment or
material involved in any test or sample.  The Company makes no warranties, representations, or
guaranties with respect to the performance of any such engine, piece of equipment, or material.

  AFFIX MACHINE LABEL OR COMPLETE THIS INFORMATION

 Comments:

1000-014Add Tests: 

PLACE COMPLETED FORM IN MAILER (DON`T STICK TO MAILER)

KEEP FOR TRACKING THIS SAMPLE

WC0842893

scan to track sample

ID or S/N:

Sample Date:

STICK ON BOTTLE

WC0842893

https://wcoa.de?m=st&s=2357771&p=4227&sn=WC0842893
https://wcoa.de?m=st&s=2357771&p=4227&sn=WC0842893
SN:WC0842893


!

CUSTOMER CODE: OXFBUR

EMAIL/ATTN:

UNIT No.:
ENGINE MAKE: ___________ MODEL:

WORK ORDER #:

OIL BRAND & GRADE:

SAMPLE DATE: _____________MM / DD / YY

TIME UNITS: Hours / Kilometers / Miles / Other

TIME ON UNIT: _________________

TIME ON OIL: ___________________ CHANGED: YES / NO

TIME ON FILTER: _______________ SERVICED: YES / NO

SCAN TO COMPLETE ON-LINE

WC0842894

 WC sample kits will be replaced with unused kits if defective in manufacture, labeling, or packaging,
or if lost by us or any associate company even though by negligence or other fault. WC shall not be
liable or responsible for the future performance or failure of any engine, piece of equipment or
material involved in any test or sample.  The Company makes no warranties, representations, or
guaranties with respect to the performance of any such engine, piece of equipment, or material.

  AFFIX MACHINE LABEL OR COMPLETE THIS INFORMATION

 Comments:

1000-014Add Tests: 

PLACE COMPLETED FORM IN MAILER (DON`T STICK TO MAILER)

KEEP FOR TRACKING THIS SAMPLE

WC0842894

scan to track sample

ID or S/N:

Sample Date:

STICK ON BOTTLE

WC0842894

https://wcoa.de?m=st&s=2357772&p=9424&sn=WC0842894
https://wcoa.de?m=st&s=2357772&p=9424&sn=WC0842894
SN:WC0842894


Laboratory:
WearCheck Canada Inc.
C8-1175 Appleby Line
Burlington, ON L7L 5H9
CANADA

Ship To:
 Ox Fleet Care
466 Highway 52
Dundas, ON L9H 5E2
CANADA L 9 H 5 E 2

  Carton Contents:
12 x Sample Bottles
12 x Sample Mailers
12 x Sample Information Forms (SIFs)
SIF# WC0842895 to WC0842906

W C - M O B - 1

scan to track samples from this carton and/or to manage these sample kits

 216709
 CARTON ID

place on return shipping box

ID# 216709

keep for your records  * THESE LABELS PEEL OFF *

ID# 216709

scan to track carton/samples

Customer:

Shipped:

https://wcoa.de?m=tc&c=216709&p=2077
CID:216709
https://wcoa.de?m=tc&c=216709&p=2077


!

CUSTOMER CODE: OXFBUR

EMAIL/ATTN:

UNIT No.:
ENGINE MAKE: ___________ MODEL:

WORK ORDER #:

OIL BRAND & GRADE:

SAMPLE DATE: _____________MM / DD / YY

TIME UNITS: Hours / Kilometers / Miles / Other

TIME ON UNIT: _________________

TIME ON OIL: ___________________ CHANGED: YES / NO

TIME ON FILTER: _______________ SERVICED: YES / NO

SCAN TO COMPLETE ON-LINE

WC0842895

 WC sample kits will be replaced with unused kits if defective in manufacture, labeling, or packaging,
or if lost by us or any associate company even though by negligence or other fault. WC shall not be
liable or responsible for the future performance or failure of any engine, piece of equipment or
material involved in any test or sample.  The Company makes no warranties, representations, or
guaranties with respect to the performance of any such engine, piece of equipment, or material.

  AFFIX MACHINE LABEL OR COMPLETE THIS INFORMATION

 Comments:

1000-014Add Tests: 

PLACE COMPLETED FORM IN MAILER (DON`T STICK TO MAILER)

KEEP FOR TRACKING THIS SAMPLE

WC0842895

scan to track sample

ID or S/N:

Sample Date:

STICK ON BOTTLE

WC0842895

https://wcoa.de?m=st&s=2357773&p=2077&sn=WC0842895
https://wcoa.de?m=st&s=2357773&p=2077&sn=WC0842895
SN:WC0842895


!

CUSTOMER CODE: OXFBUR

EMAIL/ATTN:

UNIT No.:
ENGINE MAKE: ___________ MODEL:

WORK ORDER #:

OIL BRAND & GRADE:

SAMPLE DATE: _____________MM / DD / YY

TIME UNITS: Hours / Kilometers / Miles / Other

TIME ON UNIT: _________________

TIME ON OIL: ___________________ CHANGED: YES / NO

TIME ON FILTER: _______________ SERVICED: YES / NO

SCAN TO COMPLETE ON-LINE

WC0842896

 WC sample kits will be replaced with unused kits if defective in manufacture, labeling, or packaging,
or if lost by us or any associate company even though by negligence or other fault. WC shall not be
liable or responsible for the future performance or failure of any engine, piece of equipment or
material involved in any test or sample.  The Company makes no warranties, representations, or
guaranties with respect to the performance of any such engine, piece of equipment, or material.

  AFFIX MACHINE LABEL OR COMPLETE THIS INFORMATION

 Comments:

1000-014Add Tests: 

PLACE COMPLETED FORM IN MAILER (DON`T STICK TO MAILER)

KEEP FOR TRACKING THIS SAMPLE

WC0842896

scan to track sample

ID or S/N:

Sample Date:

STICK ON BOTTLE

WC0842896

https://wcoa.de?m=st&s=2357774&p=4828&sn=WC0842896
https://wcoa.de?m=st&s=2357774&p=4828&sn=WC0842896
SN:WC0842896


!

CUSTOMER CODE: OXFBUR

EMAIL/ATTN:

UNIT No.:
ENGINE MAKE: ___________ MODEL:

WORK ORDER #:

OIL BRAND & GRADE:

SAMPLE DATE: _____________MM / DD / YY

TIME UNITS: Hours / Kilometers / Miles / Other

TIME ON UNIT: _________________

TIME ON OIL: ___________________ CHANGED: YES / NO

TIME ON FILTER: _______________ SERVICED: YES / NO

SCAN TO COMPLETE ON-LINE

WC0842897

 WC sample kits will be replaced with unused kits if defective in manufacture, labeling, or packaging,
or if lost by us or any associate company even though by negligence or other fault. WC shall not be
liable or responsible for the future performance or failure of any engine, piece of equipment or
material involved in any test or sample.  The Company makes no warranties, representations, or
guaranties with respect to the performance of any such engine, piece of equipment, or material.

  AFFIX MACHINE LABEL OR COMPLETE THIS INFORMATION

 Comments:

1000-014Add Tests: 

PLACE COMPLETED FORM IN MAILER (DON`T STICK TO MAILER)

KEEP FOR TRACKING THIS SAMPLE

WC0842897

scan to track sample

ID or S/N:

Sample Date:

STICK ON BOTTLE

WC0842897

https://wcoa.de?m=st&s=2357775&p=8706&sn=WC0842897
https://wcoa.de?m=st&s=2357775&p=8706&sn=WC0842897
SN:WC0842897


!

CUSTOMER CODE: OXFBUR

EMAIL/ATTN:

UNIT No.:
ENGINE MAKE: ___________ MODEL:

WORK ORDER #:

OIL BRAND & GRADE:

SAMPLE DATE: _____________MM / DD / YY

TIME UNITS: Hours / Kilometers / Miles / Other

TIME ON UNIT: _________________

TIME ON OIL: ___________________ CHANGED: YES / NO

TIME ON FILTER: _______________ SERVICED: YES / NO

SCAN TO COMPLETE ON-LINE

WC0842898

 WC sample kits will be replaced with unused kits if defective in manufacture, labeling, or packaging,
or if lost by us or any associate company even though by negligence or other fault. WC shall not be
liable or responsible for the future performance or failure of any engine, piece of equipment or
material involved in any test or sample.  The Company makes no warranties, representations, or
guaranties with respect to the performance of any such engine, piece of equipment, or material.

  AFFIX MACHINE LABEL OR COMPLETE THIS INFORMATION

 Comments:

1000-014Add Tests: 

PLACE COMPLETED FORM IN MAILER (DON`T STICK TO MAILER)

KEEP FOR TRACKING THIS SAMPLE

WC0842898

scan to track sample

ID or S/N:

Sample Date:

STICK ON BOTTLE

WC0842898

https://wcoa.de?m=st&s=2357776&p=8735&sn=WC0842898
https://wcoa.de?m=st&s=2357776&p=8735&sn=WC0842898
SN:WC0842898


!

CUSTOMER CODE: OXFBUR

EMAIL/ATTN:

UNIT No.:
ENGINE MAKE: ___________ MODEL:

WORK ORDER #:

OIL BRAND & GRADE:

SAMPLE DATE: _____________MM / DD / YY

TIME UNITS: Hours / Kilometers / Miles / Other

TIME ON UNIT: _________________

TIME ON OIL: ___________________ CHANGED: YES / NO

TIME ON FILTER: _______________ SERVICED: YES / NO

SCAN TO COMPLETE ON-LINE

WC0842899

 WC sample kits will be replaced with unused kits if defective in manufacture, labeling, or packaging,
or if lost by us or any associate company even though by negligence or other fault. WC shall not be
liable or responsible for the future performance or failure of any engine, piece of equipment or
material involved in any test or sample.  The Company makes no warranties, representations, or
guaranties with respect to the performance of any such engine, piece of equipment, or material.

  AFFIX MACHINE LABEL OR COMPLETE THIS INFORMATION

 Comments:

1000-014Add Tests: 

PLACE COMPLETED FORM IN MAILER (DON`T STICK TO MAILER)

KEEP FOR TRACKING THIS SAMPLE

WC0842899

scan to track sample

ID or S/N:

Sample Date:

STICK ON BOTTLE

WC0842899

https://wcoa.de?m=st&s=2357777&p=2094&sn=WC0842899
https://wcoa.de?m=st&s=2357777&p=2094&sn=WC0842899
SN:WC0842899


!

CUSTOMER CODE: OXFBUR

EMAIL/ATTN:

UNIT No.:
ENGINE MAKE: ___________ MODEL:

WORK ORDER #:

OIL BRAND & GRADE:

SAMPLE DATE: _____________MM / DD / YY

TIME UNITS: Hours / Kilometers / Miles / Other

TIME ON UNIT: _________________

TIME ON OIL: ___________________ CHANGED: YES / NO

TIME ON FILTER: _______________ SERVICED: YES / NO

SCAN TO COMPLETE ON-LINE

WC0842900

 WC sample kits will be replaced with unused kits if defective in manufacture, labeling, or packaging,
or if lost by us or any associate company even though by negligence or other fault. WC shall not be
liable or responsible for the future performance or failure of any engine, piece of equipment or
material involved in any test or sample.  The Company makes no warranties, representations, or
guaranties with respect to the performance of any such engine, piece of equipment, or material.

  AFFIX MACHINE LABEL OR COMPLETE THIS INFORMATION

 Comments:

1000-014Add Tests: 

PLACE COMPLETED FORM IN MAILER (DON`T STICK TO MAILER)

KEEP FOR TRACKING THIS SAMPLE

WC0842900

scan to track sample

ID or S/N:

Sample Date:

STICK ON BOTTLE

WC0842900

https://wcoa.de?m=st&s=2357778&p=7728&sn=WC0842900
https://wcoa.de?m=st&s=2357778&p=7728&sn=WC0842900
SN:WC0842900


!

CUSTOMER CODE: OXFBUR

EMAIL/ATTN:

UNIT No.:
ENGINE MAKE: ___________ MODEL:

WORK ORDER #:

OIL BRAND & GRADE:

SAMPLE DATE: _____________MM / DD / YY

TIME UNITS: Hours / Kilometers / Miles / Other

TIME ON UNIT: _________________

TIME ON OIL: ___________________ CHANGED: YES / NO

TIME ON FILTER: _______________ SERVICED: YES / NO

SCAN TO COMPLETE ON-LINE

WC0842901

 WC sample kits will be replaced with unused kits if defective in manufacture, labeling, or packaging,
or if lost by us or any associate company even though by negligence or other fault. WC shall not be
liable or responsible for the future performance or failure of any engine, piece of equipment or
material involved in any test or sample.  The Company makes no warranties, representations, or
guaranties with respect to the performance of any such engine, piece of equipment, or material.

  AFFIX MACHINE LABEL OR COMPLETE THIS INFORMATION

 Comments:

1000-014Add Tests: 

PLACE COMPLETED FORM IN MAILER (DON`T STICK TO MAILER)

KEEP FOR TRACKING THIS SAMPLE

WC0842901

scan to track sample

ID or S/N:

Sample Date:

STICK ON BOTTLE

WC0842901

https://wcoa.de?m=st&s=2357779&p=4783&sn=WC0842901
https://wcoa.de?m=st&s=2357779&p=4783&sn=WC0842901
SN:WC0842901


!

CUSTOMER CODE: OXFBUR

EMAIL/ATTN:

UNIT No.:
ENGINE MAKE: ___________ MODEL:

WORK ORDER #:

OIL BRAND & GRADE:

SAMPLE DATE: _____________MM / DD / YY

TIME UNITS: Hours / Kilometers / Miles / Other

TIME ON UNIT: _________________

TIME ON OIL: ___________________ CHANGED: YES / NO

TIME ON FILTER: _______________ SERVICED: YES / NO

SCAN TO COMPLETE ON-LINE

WC0842902

 WC sample kits will be replaced with unused kits if defective in manufacture, labeling, or packaging,
or if lost by us or any associate company even though by negligence or other fault. WC shall not be
liable or responsible for the future performance or failure of any engine, piece of equipment or
material involved in any test or sample.  The Company makes no warranties, representations, or
guaranties with respect to the performance of any such engine, piece of equipment, or material.

  AFFIX MACHINE LABEL OR COMPLETE THIS INFORMATION

 Comments:

1000-014Add Tests: 

PLACE COMPLETED FORM IN MAILER (DON`T STICK TO MAILER)

KEEP FOR TRACKING THIS SAMPLE

WC0842902

scan to track sample

ID or S/N:

Sample Date:

STICK ON BOTTLE

WC0842902

https://wcoa.de?m=st&s=2357780&p=299&sn=WC0842902
https://wcoa.de?m=st&s=2357780&p=299&sn=WC0842902
SN:WC0842902


!

CUSTOMER CODE: OXFBUR

EMAIL/ATTN:

UNIT No.:
ENGINE MAKE: ___________ MODEL:

WORK ORDER #:

OIL BRAND & GRADE:

SAMPLE DATE: _____________MM / DD / YY

TIME UNITS: Hours / Kilometers / Miles / Other

TIME ON UNIT: _________________

TIME ON OIL: ___________________ CHANGED: YES / NO

TIME ON FILTER: _______________ SERVICED: YES / NO

SCAN TO COMPLETE ON-LINE

WC0842903

 WC sample kits will be replaced with unused kits if defective in manufacture, labeling, or packaging,
or if lost by us or any associate company even though by negligence or other fault. WC shall not be
liable or responsible for the future performance or failure of any engine, piece of equipment or
material involved in any test or sample.  The Company makes no warranties, representations, or
guaranties with respect to the performance of any such engine, piece of equipment, or material.

  AFFIX MACHINE LABEL OR COMPLETE THIS INFORMATION

 Comments:

1000-014Add Tests: 

PLACE COMPLETED FORM IN MAILER (DON`T STICK TO MAILER)

KEEP FOR TRACKING THIS SAMPLE

WC0842903

scan to track sample

ID or S/N:

Sample Date:

STICK ON BOTTLE

WC0842903

https://wcoa.de?m=st&s=2357781&p=2990&sn=WC0842903
https://wcoa.de?m=st&s=2357781&p=2990&sn=WC0842903
SN:WC0842903


!

CUSTOMER CODE: OXFBUR

EMAIL/ATTN:

UNIT No.:
ENGINE MAKE: ___________ MODEL:

WORK ORDER #:

OIL BRAND & GRADE:

SAMPLE DATE: _____________MM / DD / YY

TIME UNITS: Hours / Kilometers / Miles / Other

TIME ON UNIT: _________________

TIME ON OIL: ___________________ CHANGED: YES / NO

TIME ON FILTER: _______________ SERVICED: YES / NO

SCAN TO COMPLETE ON-LINE

WC0842904

 WC sample kits will be replaced with unused kits if defective in manufacture, labeling, or packaging,
or if lost by us or any associate company even though by negligence or other fault. WC shall not be
liable or responsible for the future performance or failure of any engine, piece of equipment or
material involved in any test or sample.  The Company makes no warranties, representations, or
guaranties with respect to the performance of any such engine, piece of equipment, or material.

  AFFIX MACHINE LABEL OR COMPLETE THIS INFORMATION

 Comments:

1000-014Add Tests: 

PLACE COMPLETED FORM IN MAILER (DON`T STICK TO MAILER)

KEEP FOR TRACKING THIS SAMPLE

WC0842904

scan to track sample

ID or S/N:

Sample Date:

STICK ON BOTTLE

WC0842904

https://wcoa.de?m=st&s=2357782&p=8856&sn=WC0842904
https://wcoa.de?m=st&s=2357782&p=8856&sn=WC0842904
SN:WC0842904


!

CUSTOMER CODE: OXFBUR

EMAIL/ATTN:

UNIT No.:
ENGINE MAKE: ___________ MODEL:

WORK ORDER #:

OIL BRAND & GRADE:

SAMPLE DATE: _____________MM / DD / YY

TIME UNITS: Hours / Kilometers / Miles / Other

TIME ON UNIT: _________________

TIME ON OIL: ___________________ CHANGED: YES / NO

TIME ON FILTER: _______________ SERVICED: YES / NO

SCAN TO COMPLETE ON-LINE

WC0842905

 WC sample kits will be replaced with unused kits if defective in manufacture, labeling, or packaging,
or if lost by us or any associate company even though by negligence or other fault. WC shall not be
liable or responsible for the future performance or failure of any engine, piece of equipment or
material involved in any test or sample.  The Company makes no warranties, representations, or
guaranties with respect to the performance of any such engine, piece of equipment, or material.

  AFFIX MACHINE LABEL OR COMPLETE THIS INFORMATION

 Comments:

1000-014Add Tests: 

PLACE COMPLETED FORM IN MAILER (DON`T STICK TO MAILER)

KEEP FOR TRACKING THIS SAMPLE

WC0842905

scan to track sample

ID or S/N:

Sample Date:

STICK ON BOTTLE

WC0842905

https://wcoa.de?m=st&s=2357783&p=3693&sn=WC0842905
https://wcoa.de?m=st&s=2357783&p=3693&sn=WC0842905
SN:WC0842905


!

CUSTOMER CODE: OXFBUR

EMAIL/ATTN:

UNIT No.:
ENGINE MAKE: ___________ MODEL:

WORK ORDER #:

OIL BRAND & GRADE:

SAMPLE DATE: _____________MM / DD / YY

TIME UNITS: Hours / Kilometers / Miles / Other

TIME ON UNIT: _________________

TIME ON OIL: ___________________ CHANGED: YES / NO

TIME ON FILTER: _______________ SERVICED: YES / NO

SCAN TO COMPLETE ON-LINE

WC0842906

 WC sample kits will be replaced with unused kits if defective in manufacture, labeling, or packaging,
or if lost by us or any associate company even though by negligence or other fault. WC shall not be
liable or responsible for the future performance or failure of any engine, piece of equipment or
material involved in any test or sample.  The Company makes no warranties, representations, or
guaranties with respect to the performance of any such engine, piece of equipment, or material.

  AFFIX MACHINE LABEL OR COMPLETE THIS INFORMATION

 Comments:

1000-014Add Tests: 

PLACE COMPLETED FORM IN MAILER (DON`T STICK TO MAILER)

KEEP FOR TRACKING THIS SAMPLE

WC0842906

scan to track sample

ID or S/N:

Sample Date:

STICK ON BOTTLE

WC0842906

https://wcoa.de?m=st&s=2357784&p=9262&sn=WC0842906
https://wcoa.de?m=st&s=2357784&p=9262&sn=WC0842906
SN:WC0842906


Laboratory:
WearCheck Canada Inc.
C8-1175 Appleby Line
Burlington, ON L7L 5H9
CANADA

Ship To:
 Ox Fleet Care
466 Highway 52
Dundas, ON L9H 5E2
CANADA L 9 H 5 E 2

  Carton Contents:
12 x Sample Bottles
12 x Sample Mailers
12 x Sample Information Forms (SIFs)
SIF# WC0842907 to WC0842918

W C - M O B - 1

scan to track samples from this carton and/or to manage these sample kits

 216710
 CARTON ID

place on return shipping box

ID# 216710

keep for your records  * THESE LABELS PEEL OFF *

ID# 216710

scan to track carton/samples

Customer:

Shipped:

https://wcoa.de?m=tc&c=216710&p=9161
CID:216710
https://wcoa.de?m=tc&c=216710&p=9161


!

CUSTOMER CODE: OXFBUR

EMAIL/ATTN:

UNIT No.:
ENGINE MAKE: ___________ MODEL:

WORK ORDER #:

OIL BRAND & GRADE:

SAMPLE DATE: _____________MM / DD / YY

TIME UNITS: Hours / Kilometers / Miles / Other

TIME ON UNIT: _________________

TIME ON OIL: ___________________ CHANGED: YES / NO

TIME ON FILTER: _______________ SERVICED: YES / NO

SCAN TO COMPLETE ON-LINE

WC0842907

 WC sample kits will be replaced with unused kits if defective in manufacture, labeling, or packaging,
or if lost by us or any associate company even though by negligence or other fault. WC shall not be
liable or responsible for the future performance or failure of any engine, piece of equipment or
material involved in any test or sample.  The Company makes no warranties, representations, or
guaranties with respect to the performance of any such engine, piece of equipment, or material.

  AFFIX MACHINE LABEL OR COMPLETE THIS INFORMATION

 Comments:

1000-014Add Tests: 

PLACE COMPLETED FORM IN MAILER (DON`T STICK TO MAILER)

KEEP FOR TRACKING THIS SAMPLE

WC0842907

scan to track sample

ID or S/N:

Sample Date:

STICK ON BOTTLE

WC0842907

https://wcoa.de?m=st&s=2357785&p=9161&sn=WC0842907
https://wcoa.de?m=st&s=2357785&p=9161&sn=WC0842907
SN:WC0842907


!

CUSTOMER CODE: OXFBUR

EMAIL/ATTN:

UNIT No.:
ENGINE MAKE: ___________ MODEL:

WORK ORDER #:

OIL BRAND & GRADE:

SAMPLE DATE: _____________MM / DD / YY

TIME UNITS: Hours / Kilometers / Miles / Other

TIME ON UNIT: _________________

TIME ON OIL: ___________________ CHANGED: YES / NO

TIME ON FILTER: _______________ SERVICED: YES / NO

SCAN TO COMPLETE ON-LINE

WC0842908

 WC sample kits will be replaced with unused kits if defective in manufacture, labeling, or packaging,
or if lost by us or any associate company even though by negligence or other fault. WC shall not be
liable or responsible for the future performance or failure of any engine, piece of equipment or
material involved in any test or sample.  The Company makes no warranties, representations, or
guaranties with respect to the performance of any such engine, piece of equipment, or material.

  AFFIX MACHINE LABEL OR COMPLETE THIS INFORMATION

 Comments:

1000-014Add Tests: 

PLACE COMPLETED FORM IN MAILER (DON`T STICK TO MAILER)

KEEP FOR TRACKING THIS SAMPLE

WC0842908

scan to track sample

ID or S/N:

Sample Date:

STICK ON BOTTLE

WC0842908

https://wcoa.de?m=st&s=2357786&p=6077&sn=WC0842908
https://wcoa.de?m=st&s=2357786&p=6077&sn=WC0842908
SN:WC0842908


!

CUSTOMER CODE: OXFBUR

EMAIL/ATTN:

UNIT No.:
ENGINE MAKE: ___________ MODEL:

WORK ORDER #:

OIL BRAND & GRADE:

SAMPLE DATE: _____________MM / DD / YY

TIME UNITS: Hours / Kilometers / Miles / Other

TIME ON UNIT: _________________

TIME ON OIL: ___________________ CHANGED: YES / NO

TIME ON FILTER: _______________ SERVICED: YES / NO

SCAN TO COMPLETE ON-LINE

WC0842909

 WC sample kits will be replaced with unused kits if defective in manufacture, labeling, or packaging,
or if lost by us or any associate company even though by negligence or other fault. WC shall not be
liable or responsible for the future performance or failure of any engine, piece of equipment or
material involved in any test or sample.  The Company makes no warranties, representations, or
guaranties with respect to the performance of any such engine, piece of equipment, or material.

  AFFIX MACHINE LABEL OR COMPLETE THIS INFORMATION

 Comments:

1000-014Add Tests: 

PLACE COMPLETED FORM IN MAILER (DON`T STICK TO MAILER)

KEEP FOR TRACKING THIS SAMPLE

WC0842909

scan to track sample

ID or S/N:

Sample Date:

STICK ON BOTTLE

WC0842909

https://wcoa.de?m=st&s=2357787&p=9976&sn=WC0842909
https://wcoa.de?m=st&s=2357787&p=9976&sn=WC0842909
SN:WC0842909


!

CUSTOMER CODE: OXFBUR

EMAIL/ATTN:

UNIT No.:
ENGINE MAKE: ___________ MODEL:

WORK ORDER #:

OIL BRAND & GRADE:

SAMPLE DATE: _____________MM / DD / YY

TIME UNITS: Hours / Kilometers / Miles / Other

TIME ON UNIT: _________________

TIME ON OIL: ___________________ CHANGED: YES / NO

TIME ON FILTER: _______________ SERVICED: YES / NO

SCAN TO COMPLETE ON-LINE

WC0842910

 WC sample kits will be replaced with unused kits if defective in manufacture, labeling, or packaging,
or if lost by us or any associate company even though by negligence or other fault. WC shall not be
liable or responsible for the future performance or failure of any engine, piece of equipment or
material involved in any test or sample.  The Company makes no warranties, representations, or
guaranties with respect to the performance of any such engine, piece of equipment, or material.

  AFFIX MACHINE LABEL OR COMPLETE THIS INFORMATION

 Comments:

1000-014Add Tests: 

PLACE COMPLETED FORM IN MAILER (DON`T STICK TO MAILER)

KEEP FOR TRACKING THIS SAMPLE

WC0842910

scan to track sample

ID or S/N:

Sample Date:

STICK ON BOTTLE

WC0842910

https://wcoa.de?m=st&s=2357788&p=9775&sn=WC0842910
https://wcoa.de?m=st&s=2357788&p=9775&sn=WC0842910
SN:WC0842910


!

CUSTOMER CODE: OXFBUR

EMAIL/ATTN:

UNIT No.:
ENGINE MAKE: ___________ MODEL:

WORK ORDER #:

OIL BRAND & GRADE:

SAMPLE DATE: _____________MM / DD / YY

TIME UNITS: Hours / Kilometers / Miles / Other

TIME ON UNIT: _________________

TIME ON OIL: ___________________ CHANGED: YES / NO

TIME ON FILTER: _______________ SERVICED: YES / NO

SCAN TO COMPLETE ON-LINE

WC0842911

 WC sample kits will be replaced with unused kits if defective in manufacture, labeling, or packaging,
or if lost by us or any associate company even though by negligence or other fault. WC shall not be
liable or responsible for the future performance or failure of any engine, piece of equipment or
material involved in any test or sample.  The Company makes no warranties, representations, or
guaranties with respect to the performance of any such engine, piece of equipment, or material.

  AFFIX MACHINE LABEL OR COMPLETE THIS INFORMATION

 Comments:

1000-014Add Tests: 

PLACE COMPLETED FORM IN MAILER (DON`T STICK TO MAILER)

KEEP FOR TRACKING THIS SAMPLE

WC0842911

scan to track sample

ID or S/N:

Sample Date:

STICK ON BOTTLE

WC0842911

https://wcoa.de?m=st&s=2357789&p=4861&sn=WC0842911
https://wcoa.de?m=st&s=2357789&p=4861&sn=WC0842911
SN:WC0842911


!

CUSTOMER CODE: OXFBUR

EMAIL/ATTN:

UNIT No.:
ENGINE MAKE: ___________ MODEL:

WORK ORDER #:

OIL BRAND & GRADE:

SAMPLE DATE: _____________MM / DD / YY

TIME UNITS: Hours / Kilometers / Miles / Other

TIME ON UNIT: _________________

TIME ON OIL: ___________________ CHANGED: YES / NO

TIME ON FILTER: _______________ SERVICED: YES / NO

SCAN TO COMPLETE ON-LINE

WC0842912

 WC sample kits will be replaced with unused kits if defective in manufacture, labeling, or packaging,
or if lost by us or any associate company even though by negligence or other fault. WC shall not be
liable or responsible for the future performance or failure of any engine, piece of equipment or
material involved in any test or sample.  The Company makes no warranties, representations, or
guaranties with respect to the performance of any such engine, piece of equipment, or material.

  AFFIX MACHINE LABEL OR COMPLETE THIS INFORMATION

 Comments:

1000-014Add Tests: 

PLACE COMPLETED FORM IN MAILER (DON`T STICK TO MAILER)

KEEP FOR TRACKING THIS SAMPLE

WC0842912

scan to track sample

ID or S/N:

Sample Date:

STICK ON BOTTLE

WC0842912

https://wcoa.de?m=st&s=2357790&p=7202&sn=WC0842912
https://wcoa.de?m=st&s=2357790&p=7202&sn=WC0842912
SN:WC0842912


!

CUSTOMER CODE: OXFBUR

EMAIL/ATTN:

UNIT No.:
ENGINE MAKE: ___________ MODEL:

WORK ORDER #:

OIL BRAND & GRADE:

SAMPLE DATE: _____________MM / DD / YY

TIME UNITS: Hours / Kilometers / Miles / Other

TIME ON UNIT: _________________

TIME ON OIL: ___________________ CHANGED: YES / NO

TIME ON FILTER: _______________ SERVICED: YES / NO

SCAN TO COMPLETE ON-LINE

WC0842913

 WC sample kits will be replaced with unused kits if defective in manufacture, labeling, or packaging,
or if lost by us or any associate company even though by negligence or other fault. WC shall not be
liable or responsible for the future performance or failure of any engine, piece of equipment or
material involved in any test or sample.  The Company makes no warranties, representations, or
guaranties with respect to the performance of any such engine, piece of equipment, or material.

  AFFIX MACHINE LABEL OR COMPLETE THIS INFORMATION

 Comments:

1000-014Add Tests: 

PLACE COMPLETED FORM IN MAILER (DON`T STICK TO MAILER)

KEEP FOR TRACKING THIS SAMPLE

WC0842913

scan to track sample

ID or S/N:

Sample Date:

STICK ON BOTTLE

WC0842913

https://wcoa.de?m=st&s=2357791&p=7020&sn=WC0842913
https://wcoa.de?m=st&s=2357791&p=7020&sn=WC0842913
SN:WC0842913


!

CUSTOMER CODE: OXFBUR

EMAIL/ATTN:

UNIT No.:
ENGINE MAKE: ___________ MODEL:

WORK ORDER #:

OIL BRAND & GRADE:

SAMPLE DATE: _____________MM / DD / YY

TIME UNITS: Hours / Kilometers / Miles / Other

TIME ON UNIT: _________________

TIME ON OIL: ___________________ CHANGED: YES / NO

TIME ON FILTER: _______________ SERVICED: YES / NO

SCAN TO COMPLETE ON-LINE

WC0842914

 WC sample kits will be replaced with unused kits if defective in manufacture, labeling, or packaging,
or if lost by us or any associate company even though by negligence or other fault. WC shall not be
liable or responsible for the future performance or failure of any engine, piece of equipment or
material involved in any test or sample.  The Company makes no warranties, representations, or
guaranties with respect to the performance of any such engine, piece of equipment, or material.

  AFFIX MACHINE LABEL OR COMPLETE THIS INFORMATION

 Comments:

1000-014Add Tests: 

PLACE COMPLETED FORM IN MAILER (DON`T STICK TO MAILER)

KEEP FOR TRACKING THIS SAMPLE

WC0842914

scan to track sample

ID or S/N:

Sample Date:

STICK ON BOTTLE

WC0842914

https://wcoa.de?m=st&s=2357792&p=8555&sn=WC0842914
https://wcoa.de?m=st&s=2357792&p=8555&sn=WC0842914
SN:WC0842914


!

CUSTOMER CODE: OXFBUR

EMAIL/ATTN:

UNIT No.:
ENGINE MAKE: ___________ MODEL:

WORK ORDER #:

OIL BRAND & GRADE:

SAMPLE DATE: _____________MM / DD / YY

TIME UNITS: Hours / Kilometers / Miles / Other

TIME ON UNIT: _________________

TIME ON OIL: ___________________ CHANGED: YES / NO

TIME ON FILTER: _______________ SERVICED: YES / NO

SCAN TO COMPLETE ON-LINE

WC0842915

 WC sample kits will be replaced with unused kits if defective in manufacture, labeling, or packaging,
or if lost by us or any associate company even though by negligence or other fault. WC shall not be
liable or responsible for the future performance or failure of any engine, piece of equipment or
material involved in any test or sample.  The Company makes no warranties, representations, or
guaranties with respect to the performance of any such engine, piece of equipment, or material.

  AFFIX MACHINE LABEL OR COMPLETE THIS INFORMATION

 Comments:

1000-014Add Tests: 

PLACE COMPLETED FORM IN MAILER (DON`T STICK TO MAILER)

KEEP FOR TRACKING THIS SAMPLE

WC0842915

scan to track sample

ID or S/N:

Sample Date:

STICK ON BOTTLE

WC0842915

https://wcoa.de?m=st&s=2357793&p=3626&sn=WC0842915
https://wcoa.de?m=st&s=2357793&p=3626&sn=WC0842915
SN:WC0842915


!

CUSTOMER CODE: OXFBUR

EMAIL/ATTN:

UNIT No.:
ENGINE MAKE: ___________ MODEL:

WORK ORDER #:

OIL BRAND & GRADE:

SAMPLE DATE: _____________MM / DD / YY

TIME UNITS: Hours / Kilometers / Miles / Other

TIME ON UNIT: _________________

TIME ON OIL: ___________________ CHANGED: YES / NO

TIME ON FILTER: _______________ SERVICED: YES / NO

SCAN TO COMPLETE ON-LINE

WC0842916

 WC sample kits will be replaced with unused kits if defective in manufacture, labeling, or packaging,
or if lost by us or any associate company even though by negligence or other fault. WC shall not be
liable or responsible for the future performance or failure of any engine, piece of equipment or
material involved in any test or sample.  The Company makes no warranties, representations, or
guaranties with respect to the performance of any such engine, piece of equipment, or material.

  AFFIX MACHINE LABEL OR COMPLETE THIS INFORMATION

 Comments:

1000-014Add Tests: 

PLACE COMPLETED FORM IN MAILER (DON`T STICK TO MAILER)

KEEP FOR TRACKING THIS SAMPLE

WC0842916

scan to track sample

ID or S/N:

Sample Date:

STICK ON BOTTLE

WC0842916

https://wcoa.de?m=st&s=2357794&p=1723&sn=WC0842916
https://wcoa.de?m=st&s=2357794&p=1723&sn=WC0842916
SN:WC0842916


!

CUSTOMER CODE: OXFBUR

EMAIL/ATTN:

UNIT No.:
ENGINE MAKE: ___________ MODEL:

WORK ORDER #:

OIL BRAND & GRADE:

SAMPLE DATE: _____________MM / DD / YY

TIME UNITS: Hours / Kilometers / Miles / Other

TIME ON UNIT: _________________

TIME ON OIL: ___________________ CHANGED: YES / NO

TIME ON FILTER: _______________ SERVICED: YES / NO

SCAN TO COMPLETE ON-LINE

WC0842917

 WC sample kits will be replaced with unused kits if defective in manufacture, labeling, or packaging,
or if lost by us or any associate company even though by negligence or other fault. WC shall not be
liable or responsible for the future performance or failure of any engine, piece of equipment or
material involved in any test or sample.  The Company makes no warranties, representations, or
guaranties with respect to the performance of any such engine, piece of equipment, or material.

  AFFIX MACHINE LABEL OR COMPLETE THIS INFORMATION

 Comments:

1000-014Add Tests: 

PLACE COMPLETED FORM IN MAILER (DON`T STICK TO MAILER)

KEEP FOR TRACKING THIS SAMPLE

WC0842917

scan to track sample

ID or S/N:

Sample Date:

STICK ON BOTTLE

WC0842917

https://wcoa.de?m=st&s=2357795&p=5242&sn=WC0842917
https://wcoa.de?m=st&s=2357795&p=5242&sn=WC0842917
SN:WC0842917


!

CUSTOMER CODE: OXFBUR

EMAIL/ATTN:

UNIT No.:
ENGINE MAKE: ___________ MODEL:

WORK ORDER #:

OIL BRAND & GRADE:

SAMPLE DATE: _____________MM / DD / YY

TIME UNITS: Hours / Kilometers / Miles / Other

TIME ON UNIT: _________________

TIME ON OIL: ___________________ CHANGED: YES / NO

TIME ON FILTER: _______________ SERVICED: YES / NO

SCAN TO COMPLETE ON-LINE

WC0842918

 WC sample kits will be replaced with unused kits if defective in manufacture, labeling, or packaging,
or if lost by us or any associate company even though by negligence or other fault. WC shall not be
liable or responsible for the future performance or failure of any engine, piece of equipment or
material involved in any test or sample.  The Company makes no warranties, representations, or
guaranties with respect to the performance of any such engine, piece of equipment, or material.

  AFFIX MACHINE LABEL OR COMPLETE THIS INFORMATION

 Comments:

1000-014Add Tests: 

PLACE COMPLETED FORM IN MAILER (DON`T STICK TO MAILER)

KEEP FOR TRACKING THIS SAMPLE

WC0842918

scan to track sample

ID or S/N:

Sample Date:

STICK ON BOTTLE

WC0842918

https://wcoa.de?m=st&s=2357796&p=5126&sn=WC0842918
https://wcoa.de?m=st&s=2357796&p=5126&sn=WC0842918
SN:WC0842918


Laboratory:
WearCheck Canada Inc.
C8-1175 Appleby Line
Burlington, ON L7L 5H9
CANADA

Ship To:
 Ox Fleet Care
466 Highway 52
Dundas, ON L9H 5E2
CANADA L 9 H 5 E 2

  Carton Contents:
12 x Sample Bottles
12 x Sample Mailers
12 x Sample Information Forms (SIFs)
SIF# WC0842919 to WC0842930

W C - M O B - 1

scan to track samples from this carton and/or to manage these sample kits

 216711
 CARTON ID

place on return shipping box

ID# 216711

keep for your records  * THESE LABELS PEEL OFF *

ID# 216711

scan to track carton/samples

Customer:

Shipped:

https://wcoa.de?m=tc&c=216711&p=3706
CID:216711
https://wcoa.de?m=tc&c=216711&p=3706


!

CUSTOMER CODE: OXFBUR

EMAIL/ATTN:

UNIT No.:
ENGINE MAKE: ___________ MODEL:

WORK ORDER #:

OIL BRAND & GRADE:

SAMPLE DATE: _____________MM / DD / YY

TIME UNITS: Hours / Kilometers / Miles / Other

TIME ON UNIT: _________________

TIME ON OIL: ___________________ CHANGED: YES / NO

TIME ON FILTER: _______________ SERVICED: YES / NO

SCAN TO COMPLETE ON-LINE

WC0842919

 WC sample kits will be replaced with unused kits if defective in manufacture, labeling, or packaging,
or if lost by us or any associate company even though by negligence or other fault. WC shall not be
liable or responsible for the future performance or failure of any engine, piece of equipment or
material involved in any test or sample.  The Company makes no warranties, representations, or
guaranties with respect to the performance of any such engine, piece of equipment, or material.

  AFFIX MACHINE LABEL OR COMPLETE THIS INFORMATION

 Comments:

1000-014Add Tests: 

PLACE COMPLETED FORM IN MAILER (DON`T STICK TO MAILER)

KEEP FOR TRACKING THIS SAMPLE

WC0842919

scan to track sample

ID or S/N:

Sample Date:

STICK ON BOTTLE

WC0842919

https://wcoa.de?m=st&s=2357797&p=3706&sn=WC0842919
https://wcoa.de?m=st&s=2357797&p=3706&sn=WC0842919
SN:WC0842919


!

CUSTOMER CODE: OXFBUR

EMAIL/ATTN:

UNIT No.:
ENGINE MAKE: ___________ MODEL:

WORK ORDER #:

OIL BRAND & GRADE:

SAMPLE DATE: _____________MM / DD / YY

TIME UNITS: Hours / Kilometers / Miles / Other

TIME ON UNIT: _________________

TIME ON OIL: ___________________ CHANGED: YES / NO

TIME ON FILTER: _______________ SERVICED: YES / NO

SCAN TO COMPLETE ON-LINE

WC0842920

 WC sample kits will be replaced with unused kits if defective in manufacture, labeling, or packaging,
or if lost by us or any associate company even though by negligence or other fault. WC shall not be
liable or responsible for the future performance or failure of any engine, piece of equipment or
material involved in any test or sample.  The Company makes no warranties, representations, or
guaranties with respect to the performance of any such engine, piece of equipment, or material.

  AFFIX MACHINE LABEL OR COMPLETE THIS INFORMATION

 Comments:

1000-014Add Tests: 

PLACE COMPLETED FORM IN MAILER (DON`T STICK TO MAILER)

KEEP FOR TRACKING THIS SAMPLE

WC0842920

scan to track sample

ID or S/N:

Sample Date:

STICK ON BOTTLE

WC0842920

https://wcoa.de?m=st&s=2357798&p=7131&sn=WC0842920
https://wcoa.de?m=st&s=2357798&p=7131&sn=WC0842920
SN:WC0842920


!

CUSTOMER CODE: OXFBUR

EMAIL/ATTN:

UNIT No.:
ENGINE MAKE: ___________ MODEL:

WORK ORDER #:

OIL BRAND & GRADE:

SAMPLE DATE: _____________MM / DD / YY

TIME UNITS: Hours / Kilometers / Miles / Other

TIME ON UNIT: _________________

TIME ON OIL: ___________________ CHANGED: YES / NO

TIME ON FILTER: _______________ SERVICED: YES / NO

SCAN TO COMPLETE ON-LINE

WC0842921

 WC sample kits will be replaced with unused kits if defective in manufacture, labeling, or packaging,
or if lost by us or any associate company even though by negligence or other fault. WC shall not be
liable or responsible for the future performance or failure of any engine, piece of equipment or
material involved in any test or sample.  The Company makes no warranties, representations, or
guaranties with respect to the performance of any such engine, piece of equipment, or material.

  AFFIX MACHINE LABEL OR COMPLETE THIS INFORMATION

 Comments:

1000-014Add Tests: 

PLACE COMPLETED FORM IN MAILER (DON`T STICK TO MAILER)

KEEP FOR TRACKING THIS SAMPLE

WC0842921

scan to track sample

ID or S/N:

Sample Date:

STICK ON BOTTLE

WC0842921

https://wcoa.de?m=st&s=2357799&p=6261&sn=WC0842921
https://wcoa.de?m=st&s=2357799&p=6261&sn=WC0842921
SN:WC0842921


!

CUSTOMER CODE: OXFBUR

EMAIL/ATTN:

UNIT No.:
ENGINE MAKE: ___________ MODEL:

WORK ORDER #:

OIL BRAND & GRADE:

SAMPLE DATE: _____________MM / DD / YY

TIME UNITS: Hours / Kilometers / Miles / Other

TIME ON UNIT: _________________

TIME ON OIL: ___________________ CHANGED: YES / NO

TIME ON FILTER: _______________ SERVICED: YES / NO

SCAN TO COMPLETE ON-LINE

WC0842922

 WC sample kits will be replaced with unused kits if defective in manufacture, labeling, or packaging,
or if lost by us or any associate company even though by negligence or other fault. WC shall not be
liable or responsible for the future performance or failure of any engine, piece of equipment or
material involved in any test or sample.  The Company makes no warranties, representations, or
guaranties with respect to the performance of any such engine, piece of equipment, or material.

  AFFIX MACHINE LABEL OR COMPLETE THIS INFORMATION

 Comments:

1000-014Add Tests: 

PLACE COMPLETED FORM IN MAILER (DON`T STICK TO MAILER)

KEEP FOR TRACKING THIS SAMPLE

WC0842922

scan to track sample

ID or S/N:

Sample Date:

STICK ON BOTTLE

WC0842922

https://wcoa.de?m=st&s=2357800&p=7240&sn=WC0842922
https://wcoa.de?m=st&s=2357800&p=7240&sn=WC0842922
SN:WC0842922


!

CUSTOMER CODE: OXFBUR

EMAIL/ATTN:

UNIT No.:
ENGINE MAKE: ___________ MODEL:

WORK ORDER #:

OIL BRAND & GRADE:

SAMPLE DATE: _____________MM / DD / YY

TIME UNITS: Hours / Kilometers / Miles / Other

TIME ON UNIT: _________________

TIME ON OIL: ___________________ CHANGED: YES / NO

TIME ON FILTER: _______________ SERVICED: YES / NO

SCAN TO COMPLETE ON-LINE

WC0842923

 WC sample kits will be replaced with unused kits if defective in manufacture, labeling, or packaging,
or if lost by us or any associate company even though by negligence or other fault. WC shall not be
liable or responsible for the future performance or failure of any engine, piece of equipment or
material involved in any test or sample.  The Company makes no warranties, representations, or
guaranties with respect to the performance of any such engine, piece of equipment, or material.

  AFFIX MACHINE LABEL OR COMPLETE THIS INFORMATION

 Comments:

1000-014Add Tests: 

PLACE COMPLETED FORM IN MAILER (DON`T STICK TO MAILER)

KEEP FOR TRACKING THIS SAMPLE

WC0842923

scan to track sample

ID or S/N:

Sample Date:

STICK ON BOTTLE

WC0842923

https://wcoa.de?m=st&s=2357801&p=5597&sn=WC0842923
https://wcoa.de?m=st&s=2357801&p=5597&sn=WC0842923
SN:WC0842923


!

CUSTOMER CODE: OXFBUR

EMAIL/ATTN:

UNIT No.:
ENGINE MAKE: ___________ MODEL:

WORK ORDER #:

OIL BRAND & GRADE:

SAMPLE DATE: _____________MM / DD / YY

TIME UNITS: Hours / Kilometers / Miles / Other

TIME ON UNIT: _________________

TIME ON OIL: ___________________ CHANGED: YES / NO

TIME ON FILTER: _______________ SERVICED: YES / NO

SCAN TO COMPLETE ON-LINE

WC0842924

 WC sample kits will be replaced with unused kits if defective in manufacture, labeling, or packaging,
or if lost by us or any associate company even though by negligence or other fault. WC shall not be
liable or responsible for the future performance or failure of any engine, piece of equipment or
material involved in any test or sample.  The Company makes no warranties, representations, or
guaranties with respect to the performance of any such engine, piece of equipment, or material.

  AFFIX MACHINE LABEL OR COMPLETE THIS INFORMATION

 Comments:

1000-014Add Tests: 

PLACE COMPLETED FORM IN MAILER (DON`T STICK TO MAILER)

KEEP FOR TRACKING THIS SAMPLE

WC0842924

scan to track sample

ID or S/N:

Sample Date:

STICK ON BOTTLE

WC0842924

https://wcoa.de?m=st&s=2357802&p=2486&sn=WC0842924
https://wcoa.de?m=st&s=2357802&p=2486&sn=WC0842924
SN:WC0842924


!

CUSTOMER CODE: OXFBUR

EMAIL/ATTN:

UNIT No.:
ENGINE MAKE: ___________ MODEL:

WORK ORDER #:

OIL BRAND & GRADE:

SAMPLE DATE: _____________MM / DD / YY

TIME UNITS: Hours / Kilometers / Miles / Other

TIME ON UNIT: _________________

TIME ON OIL: ___________________ CHANGED: YES / NO

TIME ON FILTER: _______________ SERVICED: YES / NO

SCAN TO COMPLETE ON-LINE

WC0842925

 WC sample kits will be replaced with unused kits if defective in manufacture, labeling, or packaging,
or if lost by us or any associate company even though by negligence or other fault. WC shall not be
liable or responsible for the future performance or failure of any engine, piece of equipment or
material involved in any test or sample.  The Company makes no warranties, representations, or
guaranties with respect to the performance of any such engine, piece of equipment, or material.

  AFFIX MACHINE LABEL OR COMPLETE THIS INFORMATION

 Comments:

1000-014Add Tests: 

PLACE COMPLETED FORM IN MAILER (DON`T STICK TO MAILER)

KEEP FOR TRACKING THIS SAMPLE

WC0842925

scan to track sample

ID or S/N:

Sample Date:

STICK ON BOTTLE

WC0842925

https://wcoa.de?m=st&s=2357803&p=6066&sn=WC0842925
https://wcoa.de?m=st&s=2357803&p=6066&sn=WC0842925
SN:WC0842925


!

CUSTOMER CODE: OXFBUR

EMAIL/ATTN:

UNIT No.:
ENGINE MAKE: ___________ MODEL:

WORK ORDER #:

OIL BRAND & GRADE:

SAMPLE DATE: _____________MM / DD / YY

TIME UNITS: Hours / Kilometers / Miles / Other

TIME ON UNIT: _________________

TIME ON OIL: ___________________ CHANGED: YES / NO

TIME ON FILTER: _______________ SERVICED: YES / NO

SCAN TO COMPLETE ON-LINE

WC0842926

 WC sample kits will be replaced with unused kits if defective in manufacture, labeling, or packaging,
or if lost by us or any associate company even though by negligence or other fault. WC shall not be
liable or responsible for the future performance or failure of any engine, piece of equipment or
material involved in any test or sample.  The Company makes no warranties, representations, or
guaranties with respect to the performance of any such engine, piece of equipment, or material.

  AFFIX MACHINE LABEL OR COMPLETE THIS INFORMATION

 Comments:

1000-014Add Tests: 

PLACE COMPLETED FORM IN MAILER (DON`T STICK TO MAILER)

KEEP FOR TRACKING THIS SAMPLE

WC0842926

scan to track sample

ID or S/N:

Sample Date:

STICK ON BOTTLE

WC0842926

https://wcoa.de?m=st&s=2357804&p=8388&sn=WC0842926
https://wcoa.de?m=st&s=2357804&p=8388&sn=WC0842926
SN:WC0842926


!

CUSTOMER CODE: OXFBUR

EMAIL/ATTN:

UNIT No.:
ENGINE MAKE: ___________ MODEL:

WORK ORDER #:

OIL BRAND & GRADE:

SAMPLE DATE: _____________MM / DD / YY

TIME UNITS: Hours / Kilometers / Miles / Other

TIME ON UNIT: _________________

TIME ON OIL: ___________________ CHANGED: YES / NO

TIME ON FILTER: _______________ SERVICED: YES / NO

SCAN TO COMPLETE ON-LINE

WC0842927

 WC sample kits will be replaced with unused kits if defective in manufacture, labeling, or packaging,
or if lost by us or any associate company even though by negligence or other fault. WC shall not be
liable or responsible for the future performance or failure of any engine, piece of equipment or
material involved in any test or sample.  The Company makes no warranties, representations, or
guaranties with respect to the performance of any such engine, piece of equipment, or material.

  AFFIX MACHINE LABEL OR COMPLETE THIS INFORMATION

 Comments:

1000-014Add Tests: 

PLACE COMPLETED FORM IN MAILER (DON`T STICK TO MAILER)

KEEP FOR TRACKING THIS SAMPLE

WC0842927

scan to track sample

ID or S/N:

Sample Date:

STICK ON BOTTLE

WC0842927

https://wcoa.de?m=st&s=2357805&p=3444&sn=WC0842927
https://wcoa.de?m=st&s=2357805&p=3444&sn=WC0842927
SN:WC0842927


!

CUSTOMER CODE: OXFBUR

EMAIL/ATTN:

UNIT No.:
ENGINE MAKE: ___________ MODEL:

WORK ORDER #:

OIL BRAND & GRADE:

SAMPLE DATE: _____________MM / DD / YY

TIME UNITS: Hours / Kilometers / Miles / Other

TIME ON UNIT: _________________

TIME ON OIL: ___________________ CHANGED: YES / NO

TIME ON FILTER: _______________ SERVICED: YES / NO

SCAN TO COMPLETE ON-LINE

WC0842928

 WC sample kits will be replaced with unused kits if defective in manufacture, labeling, or packaging,
or if lost by us or any associate company even though by negligence or other fault. WC shall not be
liable or responsible for the future performance or failure of any engine, piece of equipment or
material involved in any test or sample.  The Company makes no warranties, representations, or
guaranties with respect to the performance of any such engine, piece of equipment, or material.

  AFFIX MACHINE LABEL OR COMPLETE THIS INFORMATION

 Comments:

1000-014Add Tests: 

PLACE COMPLETED FORM IN MAILER (DON`T STICK TO MAILER)

KEEP FOR TRACKING THIS SAMPLE

WC0842928

scan to track sample

ID or S/N:

Sample Date:

STICK ON BOTTLE

WC0842928

https://wcoa.de?m=st&s=2357806&p=7865&sn=WC0842928
https://wcoa.de?m=st&s=2357806&p=7865&sn=WC0842928
SN:WC0842928


!

CUSTOMER CODE: OXFBUR

EMAIL/ATTN:

UNIT No.:
ENGINE MAKE: ___________ MODEL:

WORK ORDER #:

OIL BRAND & GRADE:

SAMPLE DATE: _____________MM / DD / YY

TIME UNITS: Hours / Kilometers / Miles / Other

TIME ON UNIT: _________________

TIME ON OIL: ___________________ CHANGED: YES / NO

TIME ON FILTER: _______________ SERVICED: YES / NO

SCAN TO COMPLETE ON-LINE

WC0842929

 WC sample kits will be replaced with unused kits if defective in manufacture, labeling, or packaging,
or if lost by us or any associate company even though by negligence or other fault. WC shall not be
liable or responsible for the future performance or failure of any engine, piece of equipment or
material involved in any test or sample.  The Company makes no warranties, representations, or
guaranties with respect to the performance of any such engine, piece of equipment, or material.

  AFFIX MACHINE LABEL OR COMPLETE THIS INFORMATION

 Comments:

1000-014Add Tests: 

PLACE COMPLETED FORM IN MAILER (DON`T STICK TO MAILER)

KEEP FOR TRACKING THIS SAMPLE

WC0842929

scan to track sample

ID or S/N:

Sample Date:

STICK ON BOTTLE

WC0842929

https://wcoa.de?m=st&s=2357807&p=4082&sn=WC0842929
https://wcoa.de?m=st&s=2357807&p=4082&sn=WC0842929
SN:WC0842929


!

CUSTOMER CODE: OXFBUR

EMAIL/ATTN:

UNIT No.:
ENGINE MAKE: ___________ MODEL:

WORK ORDER #:

OIL BRAND & GRADE:

SAMPLE DATE: _____________MM / DD / YY

TIME UNITS: Hours / Kilometers / Miles / Other

TIME ON UNIT: _________________

TIME ON OIL: ___________________ CHANGED: YES / NO

TIME ON FILTER: _______________ SERVICED: YES / NO

SCAN TO COMPLETE ON-LINE

WC0842930

 WC sample kits will be replaced with unused kits if defective in manufacture, labeling, or packaging,
or if lost by us or any associate company even though by negligence or other fault. WC shall not be
liable or responsible for the future performance or failure of any engine, piece of equipment or
material involved in any test or sample.  The Company makes no warranties, representations, or
guaranties with respect to the performance of any such engine, piece of equipment, or material.

  AFFIX MACHINE LABEL OR COMPLETE THIS INFORMATION

 Comments:

1000-014Add Tests: 

PLACE COMPLETED FORM IN MAILER (DON`T STICK TO MAILER)

KEEP FOR TRACKING THIS SAMPLE

WC0842930

scan to track sample

ID or S/N:

Sample Date:

STICK ON BOTTLE

WC0842930

https://wcoa.de?m=st&s=2357808&p=4651&sn=WC0842930
https://wcoa.de?m=st&s=2357808&p=4651&sn=WC0842930
SN:WC0842930


Laboratory:
WearCheck Canada Inc.
C8-1175 Appleby Line
Burlington, ON L7L 5H9
CANADA

Ship To:
 Ox Fleet Care
466 Highway 52
Dundas, ON L9H 5E2
CANADA L 9 H 5 E 2

  Carton Contents:
12 x Sample Bottles
12 x Sample Mailers
12 x Sample Information Forms (SIFs)
SIF# WC0842931 to WC0842942

W C - M O B - 1

scan to track samples from this carton and/or to manage these sample kits

 216712
 CARTON ID

place on return shipping box

ID# 216712

keep for your records  * THESE LABELS PEEL OFF *

ID# 216712

scan to track carton/samples

Customer:

Shipped:

https://wcoa.de?m=tc&c=216712&p=3413
CID:216712
https://wcoa.de?m=tc&c=216712&p=3413


!

CUSTOMER CODE: OXFBUR

EMAIL/ATTN:

UNIT No.:
ENGINE MAKE: ___________ MODEL:

WORK ORDER #:

OIL BRAND & GRADE:

SAMPLE DATE: _____________MM / DD / YY

TIME UNITS: Hours / Kilometers / Miles / Other

TIME ON UNIT: _________________

TIME ON OIL: ___________________ CHANGED: YES / NO

TIME ON FILTER: _______________ SERVICED: YES / NO

SCAN TO COMPLETE ON-LINE

WC0842931

 WC sample kits will be replaced with unused kits if defective in manufacture, labeling, or packaging,
or if lost by us or any associate company even though by negligence or other fault. WC shall not be
liable or responsible for the future performance or failure of any engine, piece of equipment or
material involved in any test or sample.  The Company makes no warranties, representations, or
guaranties with respect to the performance of any such engine, piece of equipment, or material.

  AFFIX MACHINE LABEL OR COMPLETE THIS INFORMATION

 Comments:

1000-014Add Tests: 

PLACE COMPLETED FORM IN MAILER (DON`T STICK TO MAILER)

KEEP FOR TRACKING THIS SAMPLE

WC0842931

scan to track sample

ID or S/N:

Sample Date:

STICK ON BOTTLE

WC0842931

https://wcoa.de?m=st&s=2357809&p=3413&sn=WC0842931
https://wcoa.de?m=st&s=2357809&p=3413&sn=WC0842931
SN:WC0842931


!

CUSTOMER CODE: OXFBUR

EMAIL/ATTN:

UNIT No.:
ENGINE MAKE: ___________ MODEL:

WORK ORDER #:

OIL BRAND & GRADE:

SAMPLE DATE: _____________MM / DD / YY

TIME UNITS: Hours / Kilometers / Miles / Other

TIME ON UNIT: _________________

TIME ON OIL: ___________________ CHANGED: YES / NO

TIME ON FILTER: _______________ SERVICED: YES / NO

SCAN TO COMPLETE ON-LINE

WC0842932

 WC sample kits will be replaced with unused kits if defective in manufacture, labeling, or packaging,
or if lost by us or any associate company even though by negligence or other fault. WC shall not be
liable or responsible for the future performance or failure of any engine, piece of equipment or
material involved in any test or sample.  The Company makes no warranties, representations, or
guaranties with respect to the performance of any such engine, piece of equipment, or material.

  AFFIX MACHINE LABEL OR COMPLETE THIS INFORMATION

 Comments:

1000-014Add Tests: 

PLACE COMPLETED FORM IN MAILER (DON`T STICK TO MAILER)

KEEP FOR TRACKING THIS SAMPLE

WC0842932

scan to track sample

ID or S/N:

Sample Date:

STICK ON BOTTLE

WC0842932

https://wcoa.de?m=st&s=2357810&p=8169&sn=WC0842932
https://wcoa.de?m=st&s=2357810&p=8169&sn=WC0842932
SN:WC0842932


!

CUSTOMER CODE: OXFBUR

EMAIL/ATTN:

UNIT No.:
ENGINE MAKE: ___________ MODEL:

WORK ORDER #:

OIL BRAND & GRADE:

SAMPLE DATE: _____________MM / DD / YY

TIME UNITS: Hours / Kilometers / Miles / Other

TIME ON UNIT: _________________

TIME ON OIL: ___________________ CHANGED: YES / NO

TIME ON FILTER: _______________ SERVICED: YES / NO

SCAN TO COMPLETE ON-LINE

WC0842933

 WC sample kits will be replaced with unused kits if defective in manufacture, labeling, or packaging,
or if lost by us or any associate company even though by negligence or other fault. WC shall not be
liable or responsible for the future performance or failure of any engine, piece of equipment or
material involved in any test or sample.  The Company makes no warranties, representations, or
guaranties with respect to the performance of any such engine, piece of equipment, or material.

  AFFIX MACHINE LABEL OR COMPLETE THIS INFORMATION

 Comments:

1000-014Add Tests: 

PLACE COMPLETED FORM IN MAILER (DON`T STICK TO MAILER)

KEEP FOR TRACKING THIS SAMPLE

WC0842933

scan to track sample

ID or S/N:

Sample Date:

STICK ON BOTTLE

WC0842933

https://wcoa.de?m=st&s=2357811&p=6583&sn=WC0842933
https://wcoa.de?m=st&s=2357811&p=6583&sn=WC0842933
SN:WC0842933


!

CUSTOMER CODE: OXFBUR

EMAIL/ATTN:

UNIT No.:
ENGINE MAKE: ___________ MODEL:

WORK ORDER #:

OIL BRAND & GRADE:

SAMPLE DATE: _____________MM / DD / YY

TIME UNITS: Hours / Kilometers / Miles / Other

TIME ON UNIT: _________________

TIME ON OIL: ___________________ CHANGED: YES / NO

TIME ON FILTER: _______________ SERVICED: YES / NO

SCAN TO COMPLETE ON-LINE

WC0842934

 WC sample kits will be replaced with unused kits if defective in manufacture, labeling, or packaging,
or if lost by us or any associate company even though by negligence or other fault. WC shall not be
liable or responsible for the future performance or failure of any engine, piece of equipment or
material involved in any test or sample.  The Company makes no warranties, representations, or
guaranties with respect to the performance of any such engine, piece of equipment, or material.

  AFFIX MACHINE LABEL OR COMPLETE THIS INFORMATION

 Comments:

1000-014Add Tests: 

PLACE COMPLETED FORM IN MAILER (DON`T STICK TO MAILER)

KEEP FOR TRACKING THIS SAMPLE

WC0842934

scan to track sample

ID or S/N:

Sample Date:

STICK ON BOTTLE

WC0842934

https://wcoa.de?m=st&s=2357812&p=43&sn=WC0842934
https://wcoa.de?m=st&s=2357812&p=43&sn=WC0842934
SN:WC0842934


!

CUSTOMER CODE: OXFBUR

EMAIL/ATTN:

UNIT No.:
ENGINE MAKE: ___________ MODEL:

WORK ORDER #:

OIL BRAND & GRADE:

SAMPLE DATE: _____________MM / DD / YY

TIME UNITS: Hours / Kilometers / Miles / Other

TIME ON UNIT: _________________

TIME ON OIL: ___________________ CHANGED: YES / NO

TIME ON FILTER: _______________ SERVICED: YES / NO

SCAN TO COMPLETE ON-LINE

WC0842935

 WC sample kits will be replaced with unused kits if defective in manufacture, labeling, or packaging,
or if lost by us or any associate company even though by negligence or other fault. WC shall not be
liable or responsible for the future performance or failure of any engine, piece of equipment or
material involved in any test or sample.  The Company makes no warranties, representations, or
guaranties with respect to the performance of any such engine, piece of equipment, or material.

  AFFIX MACHINE LABEL OR COMPLETE THIS INFORMATION

 Comments:

1000-014Add Tests: 

PLACE COMPLETED FORM IN MAILER (DON`T STICK TO MAILER)

KEEP FOR TRACKING THIS SAMPLE

WC0842935

scan to track sample

ID or S/N:

Sample Date:

STICK ON BOTTLE

WC0842935

https://wcoa.de?m=st&s=2357813&p=2921&sn=WC0842935
https://wcoa.de?m=st&s=2357813&p=2921&sn=WC0842935
SN:WC0842935


!

CUSTOMER CODE: OXFBUR

EMAIL/ATTN:

UNIT No.:
ENGINE MAKE: ___________ MODEL:

WORK ORDER #:

OIL BRAND & GRADE:

SAMPLE DATE: _____________MM / DD / YY

TIME UNITS: Hours / Kilometers / Miles / Other

TIME ON UNIT: _________________

TIME ON OIL: ___________________ CHANGED: YES / NO

TIME ON FILTER: _______________ SERVICED: YES / NO

SCAN TO COMPLETE ON-LINE

WC0842936

 WC sample kits will be replaced with unused kits if defective in manufacture, labeling, or packaging,
or if lost by us or any associate company even though by negligence or other fault. WC shall not be
liable or responsible for the future performance or failure of any engine, piece of equipment or
material involved in any test or sample.  The Company makes no warranties, representations, or
guaranties with respect to the performance of any such engine, piece of equipment, or material.

  AFFIX MACHINE LABEL OR COMPLETE THIS INFORMATION

 Comments:

1000-014Add Tests: 

PLACE COMPLETED FORM IN MAILER (DON`T STICK TO MAILER)

KEEP FOR TRACKING THIS SAMPLE

WC0842936

scan to track sample

ID or S/N:

Sample Date:

STICK ON BOTTLE

WC0842936

https://wcoa.de?m=st&s=2357814&p=6158&sn=WC0842936
https://wcoa.de?m=st&s=2357814&p=6158&sn=WC0842936
SN:WC0842936


!

CUSTOMER CODE: OXFBUR

EMAIL/ATTN:

UNIT No.:
ENGINE MAKE: ___________ MODEL:

WORK ORDER #:

OIL BRAND & GRADE:

SAMPLE DATE: _____________MM / DD / YY

TIME UNITS: Hours / Kilometers / Miles / Other

TIME ON UNIT: _________________

TIME ON OIL: ___________________ CHANGED: YES / NO

TIME ON FILTER: _______________ SERVICED: YES / NO

SCAN TO COMPLETE ON-LINE

WC0842937

 WC sample kits will be replaced with unused kits if defective in manufacture, labeling, or packaging,
or if lost by us or any associate company even though by negligence or other fault. WC shall not be
liable or responsible for the future performance or failure of any engine, piece of equipment or
material involved in any test or sample.  The Company makes no warranties, representations, or
guaranties with respect to the performance of any such engine, piece of equipment, or material.

  AFFIX MACHINE LABEL OR COMPLETE THIS INFORMATION

 Comments:

1000-014Add Tests: 

PLACE COMPLETED FORM IN MAILER (DON`T STICK TO MAILER)

KEEP FOR TRACKING THIS SAMPLE

WC0842937

scan to track sample

ID or S/N:

Sample Date:

STICK ON BOTTLE

WC0842937

https://wcoa.de?m=st&s=2357815&p=8120&sn=WC0842937
https://wcoa.de?m=st&s=2357815&p=8120&sn=WC0842937
SN:WC0842937


!

CUSTOMER CODE: OXFBUR

EMAIL/ATTN:

UNIT No.:
ENGINE MAKE: ___________ MODEL:

WORK ORDER #:

OIL BRAND & GRADE:

SAMPLE DATE: _____________MM / DD / YY

TIME UNITS: Hours / Kilometers / Miles / Other

TIME ON UNIT: _________________

TIME ON OIL: ___________________ CHANGED: YES / NO

TIME ON FILTER: _______________ SERVICED: YES / NO

SCAN TO COMPLETE ON-LINE

WC0842938

 WC sample kits will be replaced with unused kits if defective in manufacture, labeling, or packaging,
or if lost by us or any associate company even though by negligence or other fault. WC shall not be
liable or responsible for the future performance or failure of any engine, piece of equipment or
material involved in any test or sample.  The Company makes no warranties, representations, or
guaranties with respect to the performance of any such engine, piece of equipment, or material.

  AFFIX MACHINE LABEL OR COMPLETE THIS INFORMATION

 Comments:

1000-014Add Tests: 

PLACE COMPLETED FORM IN MAILER (DON`T STICK TO MAILER)

KEEP FOR TRACKING THIS SAMPLE

WC0842938

scan to track sample

ID or S/N:

Sample Date:

STICK ON BOTTLE

WC0842938

https://wcoa.de?m=st&s=2357816&p=7223&sn=WC0842938
https://wcoa.de?m=st&s=2357816&p=7223&sn=WC0842938
SN:WC0842938


!

CUSTOMER CODE: OXFBUR

EMAIL/ATTN:

UNIT No.:
ENGINE MAKE: ___________ MODEL:

WORK ORDER #:

OIL BRAND & GRADE:

SAMPLE DATE: _____________MM / DD / YY

TIME UNITS: Hours / Kilometers / Miles / Other

TIME ON UNIT: _________________

TIME ON OIL: ___________________ CHANGED: YES / NO

TIME ON FILTER: _______________ SERVICED: YES / NO

SCAN TO COMPLETE ON-LINE

WC0842939

 WC sample kits will be replaced with unused kits if defective in manufacture, labeling, or packaging,
or if lost by us or any associate company even though by negligence or other fault. WC shall not be
liable or responsible for the future performance or failure of any engine, piece of equipment or
material involved in any test or sample.  The Company makes no warranties, representations, or
guaranties with respect to the performance of any such engine, piece of equipment, or material.

  AFFIX MACHINE LABEL OR COMPLETE THIS INFORMATION

 Comments:

1000-014Add Tests: 

PLACE COMPLETED FORM IN MAILER (DON`T STICK TO MAILER)

KEEP FOR TRACKING THIS SAMPLE

WC0842939

scan to track sample

ID or S/N:

Sample Date:

STICK ON BOTTLE

WC0842939

https://wcoa.de?m=st&s=2357817&p=5876&sn=WC0842939
https://wcoa.de?m=st&s=2357817&p=5876&sn=WC0842939
SN:WC0842939


!

CUSTOMER CODE: OXFBUR

EMAIL/ATTN:

UNIT No.:
ENGINE MAKE: ___________ MODEL:

WORK ORDER #:

OIL BRAND & GRADE:

SAMPLE DATE: _____________MM / DD / YY

TIME UNITS: Hours / Kilometers / Miles / Other

TIME ON UNIT: _________________

TIME ON OIL: ___________________ CHANGED: YES / NO

TIME ON FILTER: _______________ SERVICED: YES / NO

SCAN TO COMPLETE ON-LINE

WC0842940

 WC sample kits will be replaced with unused kits if defective in manufacture, labeling, or packaging,
or if lost by us or any associate company even though by negligence or other fault. WC shall not be
liable or responsible for the future performance or failure of any engine, piece of equipment or
material involved in any test or sample.  The Company makes no warranties, representations, or
guaranties with respect to the performance of any such engine, piece of equipment, or material.

  AFFIX MACHINE LABEL OR COMPLETE THIS INFORMATION

 Comments:

1000-014Add Tests: 

PLACE COMPLETED FORM IN MAILER (DON`T STICK TO MAILER)

KEEP FOR TRACKING THIS SAMPLE

WC0842940

scan to track sample

ID or S/N:

Sample Date:

STICK ON BOTTLE

WC0842940

https://wcoa.de?m=st&s=2357818&p=231&sn=WC0842940
https://wcoa.de?m=st&s=2357818&p=231&sn=WC0842940
SN:WC0842940


!

CUSTOMER CODE: OXFBUR

EMAIL/ATTN:

UNIT No.:
ENGINE MAKE: ___________ MODEL:

WORK ORDER #:

OIL BRAND & GRADE:

SAMPLE DATE: _____________MM / DD / YY

TIME UNITS: Hours / Kilometers / Miles / Other

TIME ON UNIT: _________________

TIME ON OIL: ___________________ CHANGED: YES / NO

TIME ON FILTER: _______________ SERVICED: YES / NO

SCAN TO COMPLETE ON-LINE

WC0842941

 WC sample kits will be replaced with unused kits if defective in manufacture, labeling, or packaging,
or if lost by us or any associate company even though by negligence or other fault. WC shall not be
liable or responsible for the future performance or failure of any engine, piece of equipment or
material involved in any test or sample.  The Company makes no warranties, representations, or
guaranties with respect to the performance of any such engine, piece of equipment, or material.

  AFFIX MACHINE LABEL OR COMPLETE THIS INFORMATION

 Comments:

1000-014Add Tests: 

PLACE COMPLETED FORM IN MAILER (DON`T STICK TO MAILER)

KEEP FOR TRACKING THIS SAMPLE

WC0842941

scan to track sample

ID or S/N:

Sample Date:

STICK ON BOTTLE

WC0842941

https://wcoa.de?m=st&s=2357819&p=7392&sn=WC0842941
https://wcoa.de?m=st&s=2357819&p=7392&sn=WC0842941
SN:WC0842941


!

CUSTOMER CODE: OXFBUR

EMAIL/ATTN:

UNIT No.:
ENGINE MAKE: ___________ MODEL:

WORK ORDER #:

OIL BRAND & GRADE:

SAMPLE DATE: _____________MM / DD / YY

TIME UNITS: Hours / Kilometers / Miles / Other

TIME ON UNIT: _________________

TIME ON OIL: ___________________ CHANGED: YES / NO

TIME ON FILTER: _______________ SERVICED: YES / NO

SCAN TO COMPLETE ON-LINE

WC0842942

 WC sample kits will be replaced with unused kits if defective in manufacture, labeling, or packaging,
or if lost by us or any associate company even though by negligence or other fault. WC shall not be
liable or responsible for the future performance or failure of any engine, piece of equipment or
material involved in any test or sample.  The Company makes no warranties, representations, or
guaranties with respect to the performance of any such engine, piece of equipment, or material.

  AFFIX MACHINE LABEL OR COMPLETE THIS INFORMATION

 Comments:

1000-014Add Tests: 

PLACE COMPLETED FORM IN MAILER (DON`T STICK TO MAILER)

KEEP FOR TRACKING THIS SAMPLE

WC0842942

scan to track sample

ID or S/N:

Sample Date:

STICK ON BOTTLE

WC0842942
Powered by TCPDF (www.tcpdf.org)

https://wcoa.de?m=st&s=2357820&p=8717&sn=WC0842942
https://wcoa.de?m=st&s=2357820&p=8717&sn=WC0842942
SN:WC0842942
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